#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS MG 28, I 217 Finding Aid No. 1887

#### **TABLE OF CONTENTS**

RADIO ARTISTS OF TORONTO	1
ASSOCIATION OF CANADIAN RADIO (AND TELEVISION) ARTISTS	1
CANADIAN COUNCIL OF AUTHORS AND ARTISTS	2
NATIONAL OFFICE	5
BRANCH OFFICE FILES	39
TORONTO BRANCH	45
OTHER ASSOCIATIONS	54
GOVERNMENT FILES	66
TALENT AGENTS	69
ENGAGERS General Advertising Agencies Production Houses Broadcasters	
COMMERCIAL FILES	103
STEWARD FILES	107
CLIPPINGS	118
APPENDIX "A": List of Microfilm Reels M-3624 and M-3625	A-1

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

#### MG 28, I 217

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
		RADIO ARTISTS OF TORONTO SOCIETY	
1	1	Minutes	Sept. 1943- May 1944
		ASSOCIATION OF CANADIAN RADIO (AND TELEVISION) ARTISTS	
1	2	Bulletins and circulars	1962
1	3	Committees. Artists Study Committee. Minutes, press release, correspondence	1960-1961
1	4	Committees. Committee on CTV. Agreement. Press release, memoranda	1961
1	5	Committees. Interview Committee. Report	1961
1	6	Committees. Nomination Committee. Minutes	1961
1	7	Committees. Press Committee. Correspondence	1961
1	8	Committees. Rules and Membership Committee. Reports	1961
1	9	Constitution and by-laws	1960
1	10	Executive Council. Minutes	OctDec. 1957

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
1	11	Executive Council. Minutes	1958
1	12	Executive Council. Minutes	1959
1	13	Executive Council. Minutes	1960
1	14	Executive Council. Minutes	JanMar., Dec. 1961
1	15	Executive Council. Minutes	1962
1	16	Executive Council. Notices of meetings	1962
1	17	Executive Council. Suggestions re proposed Association of Canadian Theatrical Artists (ACTA) Constitution	1962
1	18	Minutes	Nov. 1944-Dec. 1947
1	19	Minutes	1948-1950
1	20	Minutes	1951-1952
1	21	Minutes	1953
1	22	Minutes	1954-1955
1	23	General membership meetings. Minutes	1960-1961
1	24	General membership meetings. Minutes	1962-1963
1	25	Membership list	Nov. 1959
1	26	Membership meetings. Fines for non-attendance. Lists, correspondence	1959-1961
1	27	Membership. Rules and Membership Committee. Reports, correspondence	1961-1962
1	28	Twentieth Anniversary, Special bulletin. Correspondence	1962
1	29	Writer members. Circulars, lists, memoranda, minutes	1955-1957

#### CANADIAN COUNCIL OF AUTHORS AND ARTISTS

1 30 All member associations. Correspondence 1956-1958

2

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

MG 28, I 217

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
1	31	Annual Awards. Correspondence	1955-1960
2	1	Annual Meeting. 15-19 June 1953, Montreal, Quebec. Minutes	1953
2	2	Annual Meeting. 14-18 June 1954, Montreal, Quebec. Minutes	1954
2	3	Annual Meetings. Correspondence reports	1954-1956
2	4	Annual Meetings. Correspondence	1954-1961
2	5	Annual Meeting. 13-17 June 1955, Ste Foye, Quebec. Minutes, reports	1955
2	6	Annual Meeting. 18-22 June 1956, Winnipeg, Manitoba. Minutes, reports	1956
2	7	Annual Meeting. 17-21 June 1957, Scarborough, Ontario. Proceedings	1957
2	8	Annual Meeting. 9-13 June 1958, Ste-Adele-en-Haut, Quebec. Proceedings	1958
2	9	Annual Meeting. 8-12 June 1959, Ste-Foye, Quebec. Proceedings	1959
2	10	Annual Meeting. 6-10 June 1960, Wakefield, Quebec. Proceedings	1960
2	11	Annual Meeting. 12-16 June 1961, Winnipeg, Manitoba. Proceedings, reports	1961
2	12	Annual Meeting. 11-15 June 1962, Scarborough, Ontario. Correspondence	1961-1962
2	13	Annual Meeting. 11-15 June 1962, Scarborough, Ontario. Report, resolutions	1962
2	14	Annual Meeting. 11-15 June 1962, Scarborough, Ontario. Proceedings	1962
2	15	"Basic Code of Minimum Rates and Working Conditions for Performers in Television Productions"	1960
2	16	CBC and CCAA. Local Joint Standing Committee. Minutes	1959-1961
2	17	CBC and CCAA. National Television Joint Standing Committee. Minutes	Nov. 1955
2	18	Circulars to member associations	1957-1962

4		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
2	19	Constitution. Drafts, reports	1953, 1958- 1961
2	20	Correspondence	1960
2	21	Correspondence	1959
3	1	Correspondence	JanMay 1960
3	2	Correspondence	June-Dec. 1960
3	3	Correspondence	1961
3	4	Correspondence	1962
3	5	Correspondence	1963
3	6	Executive Committee. Minutes	Nov. 1953-Dec. 1954
3	7	Executive Committee. Minutes	1955
3	8	Executive Committee. Minutes	JanJune 1956
3	9	Executive Committee. Minutes	July-Dec. 1956
3	10	Executive Committee. Minutes	1957
3	11	Executive Committee. Minutes	1958
3	12	Executive Committee. Minutes	1959
3	13	Executive Committee. Minutes	1960
3	14	Executive Committee. Minutes	1961
3	15	Executive Committee. Minutes	1962
3	16	Financial statement	1954
3	17	Financial statement	1956
3	18	Incorporation. Correspondence	1960-1961
3	19	Insurance Trustees Board and Retirement Board. Minutes of meetings	1959-1961
3	20	LeRoy, Neil (president). Correspondence	1956-1958
3	21	McDonnell, A. (assistant secretary). Correspondence	1956-1957

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	
4	1	Murphy, Frank. Correspondence	1962
4	2	National Schedule of Rates and Conditions for Performers in Commercial Radio Programs, Commercial Recordings or Voicing Slide Films	1958-1961
4	3	National Schedule of Rates and Conditions for Performers in Television Commercials	1961-1965
4	4	National Schedule Rates for Television and Theatrical Films	1957, 1961- 1963
4	5	Newsletter	1961-1962
4	6	Program showcase. Correspondence	1961
4	7	Royal Commission on Broadcasting. Brief	1956
4	8	Rules and Membership Committee. Reports	1956-1958
4	9	Screen Actors' Guild/AFTRA Reciprocal Arrangements. Correspondence	1956-1960
4	10	Special Emergency Meeting, 23-24 Jan. 1960, Toronto. Minutes	1960
4	11	Special Meeting, 16-17 Dec. 1961, Toronto. Proceedings	1961
4	12	Special Meeting, 10-11 Nov. 1962, Toronto. Correspondence	1962

#### NATIONAL OFFICE

4	13	ACTRA Newsmagazine	1964
4	14	ACTRA Newsletter	1963-1965
4	15	ACTRA Retirement plan	1973
4	16	Actrascope	1971, 1974
4	17	Actrascope. Correspondence	1967
4	18	Actrascope. Correspondence. Pt. 1	1968
4	19	Actrascope. Correspondence. Pt. 2	1968

6		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217	
Vol.	File	Subject	Date	
4	20	Actrascope. Correspondence	JanJune 1969	
4	21	Actrascope. Correspondence	July-Dec. 1969	
4	22	Actrascope. Correspondence	1970	
4	23	Actrascope. Correspondence	1971	
5	1	Actrascope. Correspondence	1972	
5	2	Actrascope. Correspondence	1973-1974	
5	3	Actrascope. Correspondence	1975	
5	4	Actrascope. Correspondence	1976-1977	
5	5	"Actrascope News"	1974-1975	
5	6	Administration. Reports submitted to ACTRA executive	June 1973	
5	7	Administration. Memoranda	1975-1976	
5	8	Agreement covering release of film clips	1970-1972	
5	9	Agreements. Referendum on National Agreement	1975-1976	
5	10	Annual Report. Office of ACTRA	1963-1970	
5	11	Argo Films. Pay TV Correspondence, agreements	1966-1974	
5	12	Audio recordings. Code of Rates and Conditions for Performers and Writers. Draft	1972	
5	13	Audio recordings. Code of Fees and Conditions. Draft, correspondence	1974-1975	
5	14	Audio-visual recordings. Code of Fees and Conditions. Draft	Jan. 1973	
5	15	Audio recordings. Code of Fees and Conditions	1975-1978	
5	16	Auditors. General correspondence	1963-1968	
5	17	Auditors. Elliott, Younkie and Company. Correspondence	1966-1968	
5	18	Auditors. Eddis and Associates. Correspondence	1968-1971	
5	19	Awards Committee. Correspondence	1971-1972	
5	20	Awards Committee. Reports	1972	

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

#### AND RADIO ARTISTS Subject Vol. File Date Awards Committee. Reports, correspondence 6 1971-1974 1 6 2 Awards Committee. Correspondence, memoranda, reports 1975-1976

0	4	Awards Committee. Correspondence, memoranda, reports	1775-1770
6	3	Awards. B.C. Branch Programme	1978
6	4	Awards. Report on the ACTRA awards	Sept. 1979
6	5	Balay, Walter. Field representative. Memoranda	1971-1974
6	6	Board of Directors. Correspondence	May 1963- March 1964
6	7	Board of Directors. Correspondence	AprJune 1964
6	8	Board of Directors. Correspondence	1964
6	9	Board of Directors. Correspondence	1965
6	10	Board of Directors. Correspondence	JanMay 1966
6	11	Board of Directors. Correspondence	June-Dec. 1966
6	12	Board of Directors. Correspondence	JanAug. 1967
6	13	Board of Directors. Correspondence	SeptDec. 1967
6	14	Board of Directors. Correspondence	JanMay 1968
6	15	Board of Directors. Correspondence	June-Dec. 1968
6	16	Board of Directors. Correspondence	JanMay 1969
6	17	Board of Directors. Correspondence	June-Nov. 1969
6	18	Board of Directors. Correspondence	Jan. 1970-June 1971
6	19	Board of Directors. Correspondence	July 1971-Apr. 1972
6	20	Board of Directors. Meetings. Minutes	1962-1963
6	21	Board of Directors. Annual Meeting. Reports, correspondence	1963
6	22	Board of Directors. Meeting. Minutes	1964

MG 28, I 217 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

8 ALL			AND RADIO ARTISTS	
Vol.	File		Subject	Date
7	1	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Minutes	1965
7	2	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Minutes	1965-1966
7	3	Board of Directors. Votes by n	nail	1966-1968
7	4	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Minutes	1967
7	5	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Minutes	1968
7	6	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Minutes	1969
7	7	Board of Directors. 3-4 Oct. 19	970 meeting. Agenda, reports. Pt. 1	1970
7	8	Board of Directors. 3-4 Oct. 19	970 meeting. Agenda, reports. Pt. 2	1970
7	9	Board of Directors. Annual rep	ports	Jan. 1970
7	10	Board of Directors. Votes by n	nail	1970
7	11	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Agenda, reports	Jan. 1971
7	12	Board of Directors. Annual rep	ports	Jan. 1971
7	13	Board of Directors. Special me	eting. Reports, correspondence	Aug. 1971
7	14	Board of Directors. David Hig Correspondence, minutes, repo	gins Special Meeting, Sept. 1971. rts	1969-1971
7	15	Board of Directors. Meeting. A	genda, reports	Oct. 1971
7	16	Board of Directors. Meetings,	minutes	1971
8	1	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Agenda, reports	Jan. 1972
8	2	Board of Directors. Meeting.	Annual reports, minutes	1973
8	3	Board of Directors. National e statements	ection. Nomination forms, candidates'	1973
8	4	Board of Directors. 5-6 Oct. 19	974 meeting. Reports	1974
8	5	Board of Directors. 5-6 Oct. 19	974 meeting. P. Siren file	1974
8	6	Board of Directors. 5-6 Oct. 19	074 meeting. Correspondence, minutes	1974
8	7	Board of Directors. Correspon	dence	1974-1975
8	8	Board of Directors. 21-23 Apr	il 1975 meeting. Reports	1975

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
8	9	Board of Directors. 22-23 April 1975 meeting. Second session. I on agreement, codes and schedules	Notes 1975
8	10	Board of Directors. Meeting. Correspondence, minutes	1975
8	11	Board of Directors. 2-3 Oct. 1975 meeting. Reports	1975
8	12	Board of Directors. National election. Nomination forms, statem correspondence	ents, 1975
8	13	Board of Directors. Correspondence, reports	1975-1976
8	14	Board of Directors. 24-25 Jan. 1976 meeting. Agenda, reports	1976
8	15	Board of Directors. 29-31 Oct. 1976 meeting. Reports	1976
8	16	Board of Directors. Meetings. Minutes, correspondence	1976
8	17	Board of Directors. National election (1975). Toronto branch complaints. Correspondence, reports	1976
9	1	Board of Directors. 15-16 Jan. 1977 meeting. Correspondence, minutes	1976-1977
9	2	Board of Directors. 15-16 Jan. 1977 meeting. Reports, notes	1977
9	3	Board of Directors. 12-13 March 1977 meeting. Reports, notes, correspondence	1977
9	4	Board of Directors. 12-13 March 1977 meeting. G. Marrocco fil Reports, notes	e. 1977
9	5	Board of Directors. Meeting. Agenda, minutes, reports	1977
9	6	Board of Directors. Correspondence, reports	1977-1978
9	7	Board of Directors. 28-29 Jan. 1978 meeting. Correspondence, reports. Pt. 1	1977-1978
9	8	Board of Directors. 28-29 Jan. 1978 meeting. Correspondence, reports. Pt. 2	1977-1978
9	9	Board of Directors. 28-29 Jan. 1978 meeting. Minutes	1978
9	10	Board of Directors. 28-29 Oct. 1978 meeting. Agenda, minutes, reports. Pt. 1	1978

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
9	11	Board of Directors. 28-29 Oct. 1978 meeting. Agenda, minutes, reports. Pt. 2	1978
9	12	Board of Directors. 25-28 Jan. 1979 meeting. Minutes, reports	1979
9	13	Board of Directors. 20-21 Oct. 1979 meeting. Agenda, reports	1979
9	14	Board of Directors. Meetings. Agenda, minutes, reports. Pt. 1	1980
9	15	Board of Directors. Meetings. Agenda, minutes, reports. Pt. 2	1980
9	16	Board of Directors. 23-25 Jan. 1981 meeting. Agenda, minutes, reports. Pt. 1	1981
10	1	Board of Directors. 23-25 Jan. 1981 meeting. Agenda, minutes, reports. Pt. 2	1981
10	2	Board of Directors. 31 Oct2 Nov. 1981 meeting. Agenda, reports, resolutions. Pt. 1	1981
10	3	Board of Directors. 31 Oct2 Nov. 1981 meeting. Agenda, reports, resolutions. Pt. 2	1981
10	4	Board of Directors. 29-31 Jan. 1982 meeting. Reports, resolutions, working papers	1982
10	5	Board of Directors. 22-24 Oct. 1982 meeting. Minutes, reports, resolutions	1982
10	6	Board of Directors. 28-30 Jan. 1983 meeting. Minutes, reports	1983
10	7	Board of Directors. 21-23 Oct. 1983 meeting. Minutes, reports	1983
10	8	Board of Directors. 28-29 Jan. 1984 meeting. Minutes, reports	1984
10	9	Board of Directors. 26-27 Jan. 1985 meeting. Minutes, reports	1985
10	10	Board of Directors. 25-26 Jan. 1986 meeting. Minutes, reports	1986
10	11	Board of Directors. 24-25 Jan. 1987 meeting. Minutes, reports	1987
10	12	Board of Directors. Meetings. Minutes, reports	1988
10	13	Board of Directors. Miscellaneous. Notice, reports, memoranda	1980-1982

11 1 Board of Directors. National elections. Correspondence, nomination 1963

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
11	2	Board of Directors. National elections. Pt. 1	1964
11	3	Board of Directors. National elections. Pt. 2	1964
11	4	Board of Directors. National elections. Correspondence, notes, draft ballots	1964-1965
11	5	Board of Directors. National elections	1965
11	6	Board of Directors. National elections. Pt. 1	1967
11	7	Board of Directors. National elections. Pt. 2	1967
11	8	Board of Directors. National elections. Correspondence, clippings, newsletters	1967-1968
11	9	Board of Directors. National elections. Correspondence, nominations, forums	1969
11	10	Board of Directors. National elections. Calgary Branch nominations	1971
11	11	Board of Directors. National elections. Edmonton Branch nominations	1971
11	12	Board of Directors. National elections. Halifax Branch nominations	1971
11	13	Board of Directors. National elections. Montreal Branch nominations	1971
11	14	Board of Directors. National elections. Newfoundland and Labrador Branch nominations	1971
11	15	Board of Directors. National elections. Ottawa Branch nominations	1971
11	16	Board of Directors. National elections. Saskatchewan Branch nominations. Correspondence	1971
11	17	Board of Directors. National elections. Toronto Branch nominations	1971
11	18	Board of Directors. National elections. Vancouver Branch nominations	1971
11	19	Board of Directors. Winnipeg Branch nominations	1971
11	20	Board of Directors. Registry of resolutions adopted (1970-1979)	1979
11	21	Bookkeeper. Memoranda authorising payment	1965-1970
11	22	Branch officers. Lists	1973-1975
		By-Laws. See: constitution and by-laws	

		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
11	23	Cable television. CRTC paper "Local Programming on Cable Television"	Summer 1972
11	24	Cable television. Studies	1975-1979
11	25	CAN-ACT. Correspondence, clipping	1971
11	26	Canadian Advertising Advisory Board. Correspondence, reports	1967-1971
11	27	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. General correspondence. Pt. 1	1976-1977
11	28	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. General correspondence. Part. 2	1976-1977
12	1	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. CLC Working Committee. Minutes, reports	1976-1977
12	2	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Contracts, memoranda	1977
12	3	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Public Affairs Committee. Memoranda, minutes, reports	1975
12	4	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Television. Correspondence, memoranda	1968-1970
12	5	Canadian Content. Canadian produced commercials. Press releases, speeches	1973-1974
12	6	Canadian Content. Meeting of entertainment unions. Notes, correspondence	Sept. 1975
12	7	Canadian Content. Hearing. Memoranda, minutes, resolutions	1980
12	8	Canadian Content. Canadian Association of Broadcasters brief	1981
12	9	Canadian Film Awards. Correspondence, memoranda	1959, 1968- 1971
12	10	Canadian Film Awards. Correspondence, memoranda	1972-1973
12	11	Canadian National Exhibition, Toronto, ON. Correspondence, agreements	1964-1965
12	12	Canadian Radio-Television Commission. Decisions	1970
12	13	Canadian Radio-Television Commission. Briefs re Canadian Production of Commercials	1974
12	14	Rupert Caplan Dinner, Feb. 1967. Correspondence, guest lists, menu	1967

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

#### AND RADIO ARTISTS Vol. File Subject Date 12 Centennial Commission. Correspondence, bulletins 15 1966-1967 12 CIKO Associates, Phoenix Artists Management, action against 1975-1976 16 ACTRA. Notes, correspondence, clipping Commercials Agreement Revisions. Memoranda, draft revisions 12 17 1970 12 18 Commercials Section. Internal memoranda 1970 12 19 Commercials Research. Notes, memoranda 1969 12 Commercials Section. Internal memoranda 1967-1969 20 12 21 Committees. Committee on Agreements, Codes and Schedules. 1972 Report

MG 28, I 217 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

12	23	Committees. Committee on Copyright. Recommendations on copyright	1972
12	24	Committees. Film Committee. Minutes, memoranda	1961-1964
12	25	Committees. Miscellaneous. Correspondence, reports	1962-1971
12	26	Committees. Committee on Organization and Administration. Correspondence, reports	1970
12	27	Committees. Committee on Organization and Administration. Job descriptions	1970
12	28	Committees. Committee on Organization and Administration. Job descriptions	1970
12	29	Committees. Committee on Organization and Administration. Reports	1970
13	1	Committees. Parent-Child Committee. Correspondence, note, reports	1957-1967
13	2	Committees. Resolutions Committee. Memoranda, draft resolutions	1970-1973
13	3	Committees. Resolutions Committee. Reports	1972-1973
		*	

Committees. Committee on Copyright. Draft recommendations

12

13

4

22

13 5 Committees. Special Committee re complaint of Michael Faure. 1970-1973 Correspondence

Committees. Signers Committee. Memoranda, correspondence

1966-1968 13 6 Committees. Specialty Acts. Memoranda, notes

1971

1960-1969

<b>Vol.</b> 13 13 13	File 7 8 9 10 11	Subject Committees. Committee to Investigate Local Commercial Production. Reports, publications Conferences. Regional representatives. Minutes, reports Constitution and by-laws. Proposed revisions	Date 1978-1979 1963-1969
13	8 9 10	Reports, publications Conferences. Regional representatives. Minutes, reports	1963-1969
	9 10		
13	10	Constitution and by-laws. Proposed revisions	
			n.d.
13	11	Constitution and by-laws. Correspondence	1962
13		Constitution and by-laws. Proposed amendments, drafts	1962
13	12	Constitution and by-laws. Revisions, suggested and pending	1965
13	13	Constitution and by-laws. Revisions, suggested and pending. Pt. 1	1966
13	14	Constitution and by-laws. Revisions, suggested and pending. Pt. 2	1966
13	15	Constitution. Revisions. Correspondence, reports	1966-1971
13	16	Constitution and by-laws. Correspondence, reports	1967
13	17	Constitution and by-laws. Reports, proposed amendments	1968
13	18	Constitution and by-laws. Reports, proposed revisions	1969
13	19	Constitution and by-laws. Reports, proposed revisions	1970-1971
13	20	Constitution and by-laws. Referendum	1974-1976
14	1	Constitution and by-laws. Standing Committee on Constitution	1974-1982
14	2	Constitution and by-laws. Proposed revisions, drafts	n.d.
14	3	Contract service fee. Memoranda	1967-1970
14	4	Copyright. International agreements. Correspondence, reports	1965-1969
14	5	Copyright. International agreements. Correspondence	1971
14	6	Corvin, Maria. "Variations on a theme. The fate of Calixa Lavallé". Script, correspondence	1975
14	7	Couchiching Conference. "The Arts in Canada: Today and Tomorrow". Correspondence, papers	1976
14	8	Council of Canadian Filmmakers. "CCFM News".	1979-1980
14	9	Council of Canadian Filmmakers. Policy statements on feature films	1973

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
14	10	Cowan, Bernard. Charges against. Correspondence	1962-1963
14	11	Credit Union. ACTRA (Toronto). Correspondence, ordered dissolution	1957-1966
14	12	Data processing conversion. Reports, memoranda	1967
14	13	Departments of Education. Listings	1966-1968
14	14	"Do you Care?" campaign. Brochure, correspondence.	1965-1967
14	15	"Do you Care?" campaign. Correspondence	1967
14	16	"Do you Care?" campaign. Correspondence	1967-1968
14	17	Education. Correspondence	1970-1971
14	18	Education. Correspondence, brochures, notes	1971-1974
14	19	Education. Correspondence	1972-1974
14	20	Education. Invoicing correspondence	1971-1972
14	21	1812 Committee. Correspondence, press releases	1978
14	22	1812 Committee. Correspondence	1978
15	1	1812 Committee. Correspondence	1979
15	2	1812 Committee. Draft documents	1978-1979
15	3	1812 Committee. Draft statement, press releases, affidavits	1977-1979
15	4	1812 Committee. Meeting. Minutes, agenda	1978-1979
15	5	1812 Committee. Members lists	1978
15	6	1812 Committee. Miscellaneous. Reports, newsletters, clippings	1978
15	7	1812 Committee. Clippings	1978
15	8	Enquiries. Correspondence, memoranda	1975-1976
15	9	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1962-1966
15	10	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1969
15	11	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1970

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
15	12	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1971
15	13	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence	1972
15	14	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Memoranda	1973
15	15	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence, complaints	1974
15	16	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases paid	1974
15	17	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases pending. Correspondence, memoranda	1974
15	18	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Matters to be resolved	1974
15	19	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Michael Kane Case. Correspondence, minutes, clippings	1974
15	20	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Procedures, memoranda	1974
15	21	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. B to H	1975
15	22	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. L to M	1975
15	23	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. N to R	1975
15	24	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. S to W	1975
15	25	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases appealed, withdrawn	1975
15	26	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases paid. Pt. 1	1975
15	27	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases paid. Pt. 2	1975
16	1	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases pending. Correspondence, memoranda	1975
16	2	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases unpaid	1975
16	3	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1975
16	4	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Discipline reports	1975
16	5	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Matters to be resolved	1975

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
16	6	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Procedures. Correspondence, memoranda	1975
16	7	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Summary statistics	1975
16	8	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 1	1976
16	9	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 2	1976
16	10	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 3	1976
16	11	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 4	1976
16	12	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 5	1976
16	13	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 6	1976
16	14	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 7	1976
16	15	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 8	1976
17	1	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 9	1976
17	2	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 10	1976
17	3	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 11	1976
17	4	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases appealed, withdrawn. Pt. 1	1976
17	5	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases appealed, withdrawn. Pt. 2	1976
17	6	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases paid	1976
17	7	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases pending. Correspondence, memoranda	1976

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
17	8	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1976
17	9	Ethics and Discipline Committee. G.K.O. Associates and Phoenix Artists Management. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 1	1976
17	10	Ethics and Discipline Committee. G.K.O. Associates and Phoenix Artists Management. Complaints, correspondence. Pt. 2	1976
17	11	Ethics and Discipline Committee. G.K.O. Associates and Phoenix Artists Management. Complaints, correspondence. Pt.3	1976
17	12	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Matters to be resolved	1976
17	13	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Procedures. Memoranda	1976
17	14	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence	1977
17	15	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases appealed	1977
18	1	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence, minutes	1978
18	2	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases appealed	1978
18	3	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases paid	1978
18	4	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints	1979
18	5	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Discipline reports	1979
18	6	Ethics and Discipline Committee. Cases. Complaints, correspondence	1981
18	7	Executive Committee. Correspondence	1961-1966
18	8	Executive Committee. Formation of National ACTRA. Correspondence	1962-1963
18	9	Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	Feb-Nov. 1963
18	10	Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	1964
18	11	Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	1965
18	12	Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	JanNov. 1966
18	13	Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	JanOct. 1967
18	14	Executive Committee. Correspondence	1967-1968

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
18	15	Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	1968
18	16	Executive meetings. Minutes	1969
18	17	Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	1970
18	18	Executive meetings. Minutes	1971
19	1	Executive Committee. Minutes, notes	1972
19	2	Executive meetings. Minutes	JanNov. 1973
19	3	Executive meetings. Minutes	1973
19	4	Executive meetings. Reports	1973-1974
19	5	Executive meetings. Minutes	1974
19	6	Executive meeting, 30 Jan. 1975. Executive kit (Don Parrish). Agenda, reports, notes	1974-1975
19	7	Executive meeting, 6 March 1975. Don Parrish file. Agenda, reports, notes	1974-1975
19	8	Executive meeting, 15 Aug. 1975. Correspondence, notes, reports	1975
19	9	Executive meeting, 19 Oct. 1975. Agenda, reports, memoranda	1975
19	10	Executive meeting, 14-15 Nov. 1975. Agenda, reports	1975
19	11	Executive meeting, 12 Dec. 1975. Agenda, reports	1975
19	12	Executive meetings. Memoranda, reports	OctNov. 1975
19	13	Executive meetings. Reports, minutes, notes, correspondence	1975-1976
19	14	Executive meeting, 16 Jan. 1976. Agenda, reports	1975-1976
19	15	Executive meetings. Don Parrish file. Reports, minutes, notes	1975-1976
19	16	Executive meeting, 13-14 Feb. 1976. Agenda, reports	1976
19	17	Executive meeting, 19-20 April 1976. Correspondence, reports	1976
19	18	Executive meeting, 22-23 July 1976. Don Parrish file. Agenda, reports, notes	1976
19	19	Executive meeting, 8-9 Sept. 1976. Notes, reports	1976

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
19	20	Executive meeting, 14-15 Oct. 1976. Correspondence, reports	1976
19	21	Executive meeting (special), 28 Oct. 1976. Reports, correspondence	1976
20	1	Executive meeting (special), 28 Oct. 1976. Agenda, notes, reports	1976
20	2	Executive meeting, 14-15 Dec. 1976. Agenda, reports	1976
20	3	Executive meeting, 14-15 Dec. 1976. Correspondence, reports	1976
20	4	Executive meeting, 14-15 Dec. 1976. File copy, report, agenda	1976
20	5	Executive meeting, 14-15 Dec. 1976. G. Marrocco file. Correspondence, notes	1976
20	6	Executive meeting, 8-9 Jan. 1977. Agenda, correspondence	1976-1977
20	7	Executive meeting, 24-25 Feb. 1977. Agenda, reports	1977
20	8	Executive meeting, 3 March 1977. Agenda, reports	1977
20	9	Executive meeting, 13 April 1977. Items for agenda. Correspondence, reports	1977
20	10	Executive meeting, 13 April 1977. Agenda, reports, correspondence. Pt. 1	1976-1977
20	11	Executive meeting, 13 April 1977. Agenda, reports, correspondence. Pt. 2	1976-1977
20	12	Executive meeting, 6-8 May 1977. Agenda, reports	1977
20	13	Executive meeting, 31 May 1977. Agenda, correspondence	1977
20	14	Executive meeting, 14 June 1977. Agenda, reports	1977
20	15	Executive meeting, 12 Feb. 1978. Reports	1977-1978
20	16	Executive meeting, 21-22 March 1978. Agenda, reports	1977-1978
20	17	Executive meeting, 14-15 Oct. 1978. Agenda, reports. Pt. 1	1978
20	18	Executive meeting, 14-15 Oct. 1978. Agenda, reports. Pt. 2	1978
20	19	Executive meeting, 25-26 Nov. 1978. Agenda, notes, reports	1978

2019Executive meeting, 25-26 Nov. 1978. Agenda, notes, reports19782020Executive meeting, 17-18 March 1979. Agenda, reports1978-1979

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

MG 28, <u>I 217</u>

Vol.	File	Subject	21 Date
v 01.	rne	Subject	Date
20	21	Executive meeting, 2-3 April 1979. Agenda, reports	1979
21	1	Executive meeting, 27 May 1979. Agenda, reports	1979
21	2	Executive meeting, 14-15 July 1979. Agenda, reports	1979
21	3	Executive meeting, 8-9 Sept. 1979. Agenda, reports	1979
21	4	Executive meeting, 19 Oct. 1979. Agenda, reports	1979
21	5	Executive meeting. Agenda, reports	1979
21	6	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	JanMarch 1980
21	7	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	AprJune 1980
21	8	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	July-Dec. 1980
21	9	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	JanMarch 1981
21	10	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	AprJune 1981
21	11	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	June-Aug. 1981
21	12	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	OctDec. 1981
22	1	Executive meetings. Minutes	JanApr. 1982
22	2	Executive meetings. Minutes	AprJuly 1982
22	3	Executive meeting, 18-19 Sept. 1982. Minutes, reports	1982
22	4	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	June-Mar. 1983
22	5	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	AprJuly 1983
22	6	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	AugOct. 1983
22	7	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	Nov. 1983
22	8	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	JanMar. 1984
22	9	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	Apr.June 1984
22	10	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	July 1984
22	11	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	SeptDec. 1984

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
22	1		L 1005
23	1	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	JanApr. 1985
23	2	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	June-Aug. 1985
23	3	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	SeptDec. 1985
23	4	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	JanApr. 1986
23	5	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	May-June 1986
23	6	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	AugDec. 1986
23	7	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	JanApr. 1987
23	8	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	May-Sept. 1987
23	9	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	OctNov. 1987
23	10	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	Jan. 1988
23	11	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	Feb. 1988
23	12	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	April 1988
23	13	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	June 1988
23	14	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	July-Sept. 1988
23	15	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	Oct. 1988
24	1	Executive meetings. Minutes, reports	Dec. 1988
24	2	Executive meetings. Correspondence, reports	1989
24	3	Executive Officers. Correspondence, reports	1974
24	4	Executive Committee. Reports to the Board of Directors. Pt. 1	1972-1974
24	5	Executive Committee. Reports to the Board of Directors. Pt. 2	1972-1974
24	6	Executive Officers. Correspondence	1972-1974
24	7	Expo 1967, Montreal, Que. CBC Rates. Correspondence, notes	1966-1967
24	8	Expo 1967, Montreal, Que. Correspondence, reports	1965-1967
24	9	Extras Steering Committee. Minutes, membership list	June 1980

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
24	10	Film Festivals. Bulletins, entry forms	1977
24	11	Film industry. Letter to government ministers, replies	1975
24	12	Finances. Interim reports	1957-1962
24	13	Finances. Miscellaneous financial statements	1963-1968
24	14	Finances. Statement of receipts and expenditures	1963-1968
24	15	Finances. Correspondence, memoranda	1963-1969
24	16	Finances. Interim reports	1963-1969
24	17	Finances. Employees, salaries and rates. Payroll reports, memoranda	1963-1969
24	18	Finances. Telarts Building Corporation. Financial statements	1964-1970
24	19	Finances. Statements of income and breakdown	1964-1972
24	20	Finances. Treasurer's reports	1965
24	21	Finances. Interim statements of income and expenses, Toronto and branches	1965-1968
24	22	Finances. Budget, statements, notes	1967
25	1	Finances. Budget preparations, notes, memoranda, financial statements	1968
25	2	Finances. Weekly statement of income and expenses	1968-1972
25	3	Finances. Budget preparations. ACTRA monthly financial reports	1969
25	4	Finances. Statements of income breakdown	1969
25	5	Finances. Budget preparations. Notes, financial statements, memoranda	1969-1970
25	6	Finances. Statements of receipts and expenditures	1969-1970
25	7	Finances. Budget preparations. Reports, notes	1970
25	8	Finances. Interim reports	1970
25	9	Finances. Statement of income and expenditures	1970-1971
25	10	Finances. 1970-1971 budget preparations. Reports, notes	1970-1972
25	11	Finances. Correspondence, memoranda	1970-1971

24		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
25	12	Finances. Miscellaneous financial statements	1971
25	13	Finances. 1972-1973 budget preparations. Reports, notes	1971-1973
25	14	Finances. Statements of income and expenses	1972-1973
25	15	Finances. Information requested by Toronto Branch Council. Memoranda, per diem claims, minutes	1974-1975
25	16	Finances. ACTRA Fraternal Benefit Society. Correspondence	1975
25	17	Finances. Correspondence	1976
25	18	Finance Committee. Memoranda, reports	1978-1979
25	19	Finance Committee. Material for preparation of 1978-1979 budget. Notes, reports, minutes	1977-1978
25	20	Finance Committee. Notes, memoranda	1978
25	21	Fraternal Benefit Society. The Group Insurance Benefits	1976-1980
25	22	General correspondence	1956-1964
25	23	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda and staff correspondence	1956-1968
25	24	General correspondence	1965
25	25	General correspondence	1966
26	1	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. Staff memoranda	1966-1967
26	2	General correspondence	1967
26	3	General correspondence	1968
26	4	General correspondence. Paul Siren	1968
26	5	General correspondence. Paul Siren	1969
26	6	General correspondence. Paul Siren	1970
26	7	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda	1971-1973
26	8	General correspondence. Paul Siren	1971-1973

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
26	9	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. H. Szlichcinski, bookkeeper	1971-1974
26	10	General correspondence	Oct. 1972-Mar. 1973
26	11	General correspondence. M. Collier, writers administration	1972-1973
26	12	General correspondence. Toronto Stewards	1972-1974
26	13	General correspondence	May-Aug. 1973
26	14	General correspondence. Pt. 1	AugNov. 1973
26	15	General correspondence. Pt. 2	AugNov. 1973
26	16	General correspondence	NovDec. 1973
26	17	General correspondence and memoranda. Paul Siren	1973
26	18	General correspondence. S. Waddell, Assistant General Secretary	JanApr. 1973
26	19	General correspondence	Dec. 1973-Mar. 1974
26	20	General correspondence	JanJune 1974
26	21	General correspondence	1974
26	22	General correspondence, memoranda. Paul Siren	1974
26	23	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. S. Waddell re Membership Department	n.d. 1971-1974
26	24	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. Staff memorand	a 1972-1973
27	1	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. M. Collier	1972-1973
27	2	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. Jim Keatings	1972-1976
27	3	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. Jack Reid	1972-1974
27	4	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. S. Waddell, assistant general secretary	1972-1974
27	5	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda	1973-1974

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
27	6	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. M. Collier, writers administration	Sept. 1973-Oct. 1974
27	7	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. H. Szlichcinski, bookkeeper	1973-1974
27	8	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. S. Waddell, assistant general secretary	Oct. 1973-Apr. 1974
27	9	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda	July 1974
27	10	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. Paul Siren	1974
27	11	General correspondence. Inter office memoranda. S. Waddell, assistant general secretary	1974
27	12	General correspondence. President. Jack Reid	1963
27	13	General correspondence. President. Alan Pearce	1964
27	14	General correspondence. President	1965-1969
27	15	General correspondence. President. Per diem expenses	1967-1968
27	16	General correspondence. President	1967
27	17	General correspondence. President	n.d., 1964, 1968-1969
27	18	General correspondence. President. Mark Cohen	1970
27	19	General correspondence. President. Pt. 1	1971
27	20	General correspondence. President. Pt. 2	1971
27	21	General correspondence. President	1972
27	22	General correspondence. President and Treasurer	1972-1973
28	1	General correspondence. Parrish, Donald	1973
28	2	General correspondence. Parrish, Donald	1973-1974
28	3	General correspondence. Parrish, Donald	JanJune 1974
28	4	General correspondence. Parrish, Donald	July-Dec. 1974
28	5	General correspondence. Parrish, Donald	1975

MG 28, I 217

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
28	6	General correspondence. Paul Siren. Memoranda	1968
28	7	General correspondence. Paul Siren. Memoranda	1971
28	8	General correspondence. Paul Siren	1972
28	9	General correspondence. Paul Siren	1973
28	10	General correspondence. Paul Siren	JanOct. 1974
28	11	General correspondence. Paul Siren	NovDec. 1974
28	12	General correspondence. Paul Siren	JanFeb. 1975
28	13	General correspondence. Paul Siren	MarJune 1975
28	14	General correspondence. Paul Siren	July-Aug. 1975
28	15	General correspondence. Paul Siren	SeptDec. 1975
28	16	General correspondence. Paul Siren	FebMar. 1976
28	17	General correspondence. Paul Siren	Apr. 1976
28	18	General correspondence. Paul Siren	May 1976
28	19	General correspondence. Paul Siren	June 1976
29	1	General correspondence. Paul Siren	July 1976
29	2	General correspondence. Paul Siren	Aug. 1976
29	3	General correspondence. Paul Siren	SeptOct. 1976
29	4	General correspondence. Paul Siren	NovDec. 1976
29	5	General correspondence. Paul Siren. Pt. 1	1977
29	6	General correspondence. Paul Siren. Pt. 2	1977
29	7	General correspondence. Paul Siren	1978
29	8	General secretary. Reports	1967-1969
29	9	Graphic artists. Correspondence	1975
29	10	Graphic Artists, Illustrators and Photographers Organizing Committee. Correspondence, minutes	1974-1975

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
29	11	Grievances. Correspondence, report	1973
29	12	Grievances. Progress reports. Correspondence, memoranda, minutes	1975
29	13	Grievances. Michael Roth vs CBC. Correspondence	1964-1965
29	14	A Guide to Conducting ACTRA Meeting	1967
29	15	Hambleton, Ronald affair concerning Crawley Films. Correspondence	1962-1964
29	16	Hearings. General correspondence	1966
29	17	Immigration and importation of talent. Correspondence	1956-1969
29	18	Immigration and importation of talent. Correspondence, report	1970-1972
29	19	Immigration and importation of talent. Correspondence	1973
29	20	Incorporation. Correspondence	1967-1972
29	21	Independent production study. Correspondence	1975
29	22	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. By-laws	n.d.
29	23	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, financial reports	1957-1965
29	24	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Canadian and provincial pension plans	1965
29	25	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, minutes	1965-1967
29	26	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, minutes of meeting	1966
29	27	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, minutes of meeting	1967-1968
29	28	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence	JanMar. 1968
30	1	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence	Apr. 1968-Sept. 1969
30	2	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Managers' positions. Resumés, correspondence, minutes	1969
30	3	Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Auditor's reports	1969, 1975- 1976

MG 28, I 217

#### 29 File Vol. Subject Date 30 4 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Reports, notes. Pt. 1 1970-1971 30 5 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Reports, notes. Pt. 2 1970-1971 30 6 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence 1970-1972 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Paul Siren file. 30 7 1971-1972 Correspondence, reports 30 8 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, reports 1972-1973 30 9 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Reports, memoranda 1972-1974 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, forms, 30 10 1971-1978 memoranda 30 11 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Memoranda, minutes of 1972 meetings, reports 30 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. ACTRA Agreement 12 1973 30 13 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, reports. 1973 Pt. 1 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Correspondence, reports. 1973 30 14 Pt. 2 Insurance and Retirement Savings Plan. Board of Administration, 30 15 1973-1974 annual meeting, April 1974. Agenda, reports . .

31	1	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Board of Administration. Memoranda, minutes, reports	1973-1974
31	2	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Booklets	n.d., 1973-1980
31	3	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Memoranda, reports	1974
31	4	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Reports	1974
31	5	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Auditor's reports	1974, 1975
31	6	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Correspondence, reports	1974-1975
31	7	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Request for refunds. Correspondence	1974-1975
31	8	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Reports	1975
31	9	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Reports, minutes	1975

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
31	10	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Memoranda, reports	FebSept. 1975
31	11	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Memoranda, reports	OctDec. 1975
31	12	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Memoranda, reports	1976
31	13	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Correspondence, minutes, reports	1976
31	14	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Annual reports	1976
31	15	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Memoranda, reports, resolution	1976-1977
31	16	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Correspondence, minutes	1977
31	17	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Application for resignation approved	1977-1978
31	18	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Application for resignation	1979
31	19	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Reported earnings from local stations	1979
31	20	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Reports	1980
31	21	Insurance and Retirement Plan. Reports	1981
31	22	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1978
32	1	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1978
32	2	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1978
32	3	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1979
32	4	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1979
32	5	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1979-1980
32	6	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1979-1982
32	7	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980
32	8	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980
32	9	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980
32	10	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980
32	11	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980
32	12	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
32	13	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980-1981
32	14	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1980-1981
32	15	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1982
33	1	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981
33	2	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981
33	3	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981
33	4	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981
33	5	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981
33	6	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981
33	7	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981-1982
33	8	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1981-1982
33	9	Insurance and Retirement Resignations	1982
33	10	International Convention Concerning the Protection of Performers, Makers of Phonograms and Broadcasters. Draft convention, clipping	1960, 1961
33	11	"An Introduction to ACTRA"	n.d.
33	12	Laskin Hearings. P. Saltzman vs M. Francq. Correspondence, reports	1963-1964
33	13	Laskin Hearings. P. Saltzman vs M. Francq. Correspondence, reports	1963-1965
33	14	Laskin Hearings. P. Saltzman vs M. Francq. Clippings	1964
33	15	Late Payment Penalties. Correspondence, memoranda	1967-1968
33	16	Legal Matters. Goldenberg and Yelin. Correspondence	1950-1952
33	17	Legal Matters. Jolliffe, Lewis and Osler. Correspondence	1956-1964
33	18	Legal Matters. Jolliffe, Lewis and Osler. Correspondence	1965-1969
34	1	Letters of Adherence and Engager Liability Study. Correspondence	1974-1976
34	2	Library Service. Memoranda, correspondence re Canadian Talent Library	1965

<b>T</b> .•1		
File	Subject	Date
3	Local Commercial Agreement. Drafts, correspondence	1972
4	Membership. Circular letters	1970-1973
5	Membership. Circular letters	1972-1976
6	Membership. General correspondence	1957-1964
7	Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 1	1965
8	Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 2	1965
9	Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 1	1965
10	Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 2	1966
11	Membership. General correspondence	1967-1969
12	Membership. General correspondence	1970
13	Membership. General correspondence	1971-1972
14	Membership. General correspondence	1973
15	Membership. General correspondence	1974
16	Membership. General correspondence	1975-1976
17	Membership. Internal memoranda	1973
18	Membership. Internal memoranda. Pt. 1	1974
19	Membership. Internal memoranda. Pt. 2	1974
20	Membership. An Introduction to ACTRA. Drafts	n.d.
21	Membership meetings. Toronto Branch. Minutes, reports	1979
22	Membership meetings. Toronto Branch. Minutes, reports	1980
23	Membership. Suspension lists	1973-1974
24	Ministry of Labour (Ontario). Correspondence	1973
1	Monar Market Planning Associates (Computer payment). Correspondence, report	1966
2	National Arts Centre, Ottawa. Correspondence, notes	1976
	3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 1	<ul> <li>Local Commercial Agreement. Drafts, correspondence</li> <li>Membership. Circular letters</li> <li>Membership. General correspondence</li> <li>Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 1</li> <li>Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 2</li> <li>Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 1</li> <li>Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 2</li> <li>Membership. General correspondence. Pt. 2</li> <li>Membership. General correspondence</li> <li>Membership. Internal memoranda</li> <li>Membership. Internal memoranda</li> <li>Membership. Internal memoranda. Pt. 1</li> <li>Membership. An Introduction to ACTRA. Drafts</li> <li>Membership meetings. Toronto Branch. Minutes, reports</li> <li>Membership. Suspension lists</li> <li>Membership. Suspension lists</li> <li>Membership. Suspension lists</li> <li>Monar Market Planning Associates (Computer payment). Correspondence</li> </ul>

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

MG 28, I 217

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
35	3	National Councils of the Guild of Broadcast Journalists and Researchers, the Performers Guild, the Writers Guild and the Executive of ACTRA. Mid term meetings. Minutes, reports	1984
35	4	National Councils of the Guild of Broadcast Journalists and Researchers, the Performers Guild, the Writers Guild and the Executive of ACTRA. Mid term meetings. Minutes, memoranda	1985
35	5	National Councils of the Guild of Broadcast Journalists and Researchers, the Performers Guild, the Writers Guild and the Executive of ACTRA. Mid term meeting. Minutes, memorandum	1986
35	6	National Councils of the Guild of Broadcast Journalists and Researchers, the Performers Guild, the Writers Guild and the Executive of ACTRA. Mid term meetings. Minutes, reports	1987
35	7	National Councils of the Guild of Broadcast Journalists and Researchers, the Performers Guild, the Writers Guild and the Executive of ACTRA. Mid term meetings. Minutes, reports	1988
35	8	National Easter Seal Broadcast Committee. Correspondence	1963-1964
35	9	National Workshop on ACTRA Organization. Jan. 1978 reports	1978-1979
35	10	New Democratic Party. Canadian Film Industry Distribution and Production. Discussion papers	1979
35	11	Newsmagazine. Correspondence	1963-1967
35	12	"The Observer - Across Canada". CBC vs Jean Pouliot. Correspondence, notes	1965
35	13	Office Administration. Internal memoranda and correspondence	1956-1963
35	14	Office Administration. Internal memoranda and correspondence	1964
35	15	Office Administration. Internal memoranda and correspondence	1965
35	16	Office Administration. Internal memoranda and correspondence	JanApr. 1966
35	17	Office Administration. Internal memoranda and correspondence	SeptDec. 1966
35	18	Office Administration. Internal memoranda. Pt. 1	1967
35	19	Office Administration. Internal memoranda. Pt. 2	1967
35	20	Office Administration. Internal memoranda	1968
35	21	Office Administration. Internal memoranda	1972-1974

34		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
35	22	Office Administration. ACTRA Non-Bargaining Staff Unit. Negotiations	1975-1976
35	23	Officers. Staff Meetings. Minutes, reports	1965-1966
35	24	Organizational Reform. Proposals	1974
35	25	Parliamentary Procedures. Brochures, charts, notes	1960-1967
35	26	Participation House Project. Board of Governors meetings. Agenda, minutes	1975
35	27	Pay Television. Reports, submissions, speeches	n.d., 1956-1976
36	1	Pay Television. R.E. Babe, overview of pay television	Nov. 1975
36	2	Pay Television. ACTRA Pay T.V. Sub-Committee. Correspondence, reports	1976
36	3	Pay Television. Canadian Broadcasting Corporation, "Pay Television in Canada: the CBC's view"	1976
36	4	Pay Television. Canadian Television Association. "Producer and Consumer". CTRC Submission	1976
36	5	Pay Television. Correspondence, notes	1976
36	6	Pay Television. CRTC Submissions	1976
36	7	Pay Television. Department of Communications. Final Report on Potential Effects of Pay Television Development on Canadian Television Program and Film Production and Distribution Capabilities	1976
36	8	Pay Television. Joint Submission. Correspondence, drafts	1976
36	9	Pay Television. Clippings	1976-1977
36	10	Pay Television. Council of Canadian Filmmakers. Submissions	1976, 1981
36	11	Pay Television. Reports, submissions, speeches	1976-1981
36	12	Pay Television. Correspondence, memoranda	1979-1981
36	13	Pay Television. Clippings, press releases	1980-1981
36	14	Pay Television. Summary of proposals to CRTC	1981
36	15	Pearce, Al. Toronto ACTRA Treasurer. Correspondence, receipts	1965-1966

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
36	16	Performers Council Meetings. Minutes, reports	1978-1979
36	17	Performers Council Meeting, 7 June 1979. Agenda, reports	1979
36	18	Performers Council Meeting, 6 Sept. 1979. Agenda, reports	1979
36	19	Performers Council Meetings. Minutes, reports	1980-1981
37	1	Performers Rights. Submissions, reports	1971-1977
37	2	Playwright Contracts. Letter	n.d.
37	3	Policy and Jurisdiction. Draft statements, correspondence, memoranda	1964-1969
37	4	Policy and Jurisdiction. Joint Report to the Board	June 1966
37	5	Policy. Board of Directors. Policy resolutions	1970
37	6	Policy and Jurisdiction. Memoranda, correspondence	1970-1971
37	7	Policy for the 70's. Reports from branches	1973
37	8	Policy for the 70's. Drafts, correspondence	1973
37	9	Policy for the 70's. Adopted by the Board Directors	1973
37	10	Policy for the 80's. Draft statements, notes, resolutions	1978-1979
37	11	Policy for the 80's. Draft statement, resolutions	1979
37	12	President's Report	1962-1967
37	13	President's Annual Reports	1968-1973
37	14	Press Releases	1953-1954
37	15	Press Releases	1977-1978
37	16	Production Information. Memoranda	1976-1977
37	17	Professional Development Seminar. Correspondence, memoranda	1981
37	18	Provincial Governments. Correspondence, circulars, lists	1965-1967
37	19	Public Use. Discussion with CBC and Department Secretary of State. Notes	1976
37	20	Referendum file. Correspondence	1975

50		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
37	21	Referendum Votes. Correspondence	1963-1969
37	22	Referendum Votes. Correspondence	1971
37	23	Referendum Votes. Correspondence	1975
37	24	Registered Program Outlines	1966
37	25	Representatives Conference, 28-31 October 1966, Toronto. Agenda, reports	1966
37	26	Representatives Conferences. Memoranda	1968-1970
38	1	Representatives Conference, 23-25 Nov. 1973, Toronto. Agenda, reports	1973
38	2	Representatives Conference, 7-9 No. 1975. Agenda, memoranda, reports	1975
38	3	Runaway Commercials. Correspondence, memoranda	1968
38	4	Select Committee on Economic and Cultural Nationalism. Correspondence, submission, transcript	1973
38	5	Staff Conference, 22-24 Oct. 1971, Toronto. Agenda, memoranda	1971
38	6	Standing Committee on Agreements, Codes, Schedules, Reports. Memoranda, reports	1974-1976
38	7	Standing Committee on Agreements, Codes, Schedules. Notes, memoranda	1976
38	8	Standing Committee on Resolutions. Reports, draft resolutions, correspondence	1971-1974
38	9	Standing Committee on Resolutions. Reports, draft resolutions	1975
38	10	Standing Committee on Resolutions. Correspondence, draft resolutions, report	1976
38	11	Standing Committee on Resolutions	1975, 1976
38	12	Standing Committee on Resolutions. Reports, drafts resolutions	1978
38	13	Standing Committee on the Constitution. Reports, correspondence	1970
38	14	Standing Committee on the Constitution. Memoranda, reports	1971

## MG 28, I 217 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS Vol. File Subject Date

38	15	Standing Committee on the Constitution. Correspondence, memoranda, report	1971-1973
38	16	Standing Committee on the Constitution. Correspondence, memoranda	1974
38	17	Standing Committee on the Constitution. Report	1975
38	18	Standing Committee on the Constitution. Correspondence, reports	1976-1977
38	19	Standing Fees. Memoranda	1976-1977
38	20	Still Photographs and Models Committee. Correspondence, notes	1966-1970
38	21	Tabori, Paul. Secretary-Treasurer, International Writers Guild. Reception. Correspondence, reports	1964-1965
38	22	Telarts Building Corporation. Board of Directors. Minutes	1963-1967
38	23	Telarts Building Corporation. Correspondence, leases	1962-1963
38	24	Telarts Building Corporation. By-laws	1963
38	25	Telarts Building Corporation. Leases, correspondence	1963-1967
38	26	Telarts Building Corporation. Charter, financial statements, deeds, minutes	1963-1968
38	27	Telarts Building Corporation. Financial statements	1963-1968
38	28	Telarts Building Corporation. Correspondence, leases	1964-1965
38	29	Telarts Building Corporation. Correspondence	1970-1971
39	1	Television Commercials. Correspondence	1966-1967
39	2	Television Commercials. Correspondence, lists	1968-1969
39	3	Television Commercials. Correspondence	1969-1970
39	4	Television Commercials. Correspondence	1974-1975
39	5	Third Party Agreements. Memoranda	1976-1977
39	6	Toronto Representative. Application for position	1972
39	7	Treasurer's reports	1968, 1969
39	8	Treasurer's reports	1972-1973

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
39	9	United Community Fund. Correspondence	1965
39	10	U.S. Performers Working in Canada. Correspondence, lists	1967-1969
39	11	U.S. Performers Working in Canada. Correspondence	1970
39	12	Waivers. General. Correspondence, memoranda	1965-1968
39	13	Waivers Granted. Correspondence	1964-1967
39	14	Waivers Granted. Correspondence	1968-1969
39	15	Waivers not Granted. Correspondence	1962-1969
39	16	Waivers Granted. Correspondence	1969-1971
39	17	Waivers Granted. Correspondence	1976
39	18	Waivers not Granted	1970-1971
39	19	Waivers Requested (Telethon). Correspondence	1964
39	20	Waivers Requested	1976
39	21	Women. National Committee of Women's Issues. Press releases, studies	1982
39	22	Work Permits. General. Memoranda, correspondence	1964-1969
39	23	Work Permits. General. Minutes, correspondence	1970-1971
39	24	Work Permits. General. Memoranda	1972
39	25	Work Permits. Policy. Memoranda	1966-1969
39	26	Work Permits. "The Young Canadians", the Calgary Stampede. Correspondence	1972
39	27	Writers. Correspondence, memoranda	1965-1966
39	28	Writers. Correspondence, reports, memoranda	1967-1968
39	29	Writers. Reports, drafts agreements, minutes	1961-1964
39	30	Writers Committee. Notes, reports	1970
39	31	Writers Committee. Correspondence	1970-1971
39	32	Writers Committee. Report, memoranda	1973-1974
39	33	Writers Council. Minutes, memoranda	1975

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

	<i>i</i> 0, 1 <i>2</i> 1	AND RADIO ARTISTS	39
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
40	1	Writers Council. Correspondence	1976
40	2	Writers Council. Minutes, reports, memoranda	1976
40	3	Writers Council. Correspondence, briefs, reports. Pt. 1	1977
40	4	Writers Council. Correspondence, briefs, reports. Pt. 2	1977
40	5	Writers Council. Correspondence, reports, memoranda. Pt. 3	1977
40	6	Writers Department (M. Collier). Correspondence, memoranda	1971
40	7	Writers Department (M. Collier). Memoranda, minutes, reports, correspondence	1972
40	8	Writers and Publication Department. Reports	1972-1973
40	9	Writers Guild Directory. Memoranda, leaflets	1979
40	10	Writers Guild. Minutes, reports, leaflets	1980
40	11	Writers Guild. Minutes, memoranda	1981
40	12	Writers and Model Agreement for Writers of Dramatic Programmes. Drafts	1977

## **BRANCH OFFICE FILES**

40	13	General correspondence	1964-1965
40	14	General Budgets and Finances	1965-1966
40	15	General correspondence	JanMar. 1966
40	16	General correspondence	AprDec. 1966
40	17	General correspondence	1967-1970
40	18	General Budget and Finances	1967-1971
40	19	Branch Representatives. Circular letters	1970-1972
40	20	Elections. Correspondence, draft statements	1971

40		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
41	1	Memoranda to Branch Presidents	1971-1973
41	2	Branch Representatives. Circular letters	1973-1974
41	3	Newfoundland. Memoranda	1965
41	4	Newfoundland. Memoranda	1966
41	5	Newfoundland. Minutes, reports	1966-1968
41	6	Newfoundland. Memoranda	1967
41	7	Newfoundland. Correspondence, memoranda	1968-1969
41	8	Newfoundland. Correspondence	1968-1971
41	9	Newfoundland. Correspondence, memoranda	1971-1974
41	10	Newfoundland. Correspondence	1976
41	11	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	MarDec. 1966
41	12	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	JanMay 1967
41	13	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	June-Dec. 1967
41	14	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1968
41	15	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1968
41	16	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1969
41	17	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1969
41	18	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	1971
41	19	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	1971-1974
41	20	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	1972
41	21	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	1973
41	22	Calgary. Correspondence, memoranda	1974
41	23	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1965
41	24	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1966
41	25	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1967

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
42	1	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Nov. 1967
42	2	Edmonton. By-laws, minutes	1967-1969
42	3	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1968
42	4	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1969
42	5	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1971
42	6	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1971-1978
42	7	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1972
42	8	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1973
42	9	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1974
42	10	Edmonton. Correspondence, memoranda	1975
42	11	Halifax. Correspondence, agreements, by-laws	1948-1951
42	12	Halifax. Correspondence, memoranda	1965-1966
42	13	Halifax. Minutes and by-laws	1966
42	14	Halifax. Correspondence, memoranda	1967
42	15	Halifax. Correspondence	1968-1969
42	16	Halifax. Correspondence	1970-1971
42	17	Halifax. President's report	1971
42	18	Halifax. Correspondence	1971-1974
42	19	Halifax. Correspondence, memoranda	1972-1978
42	20	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	1956-1959
42	21	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	1960-1964
42	22	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	1965-1966
42	23	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJuly 1967
42	24	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	AugDec. 1967
42	25	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	1968

42		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
43	1	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	1971-1972
43	2	Montreal. President's correspondence	1971-1975
43	3	Montreal. "Moss Tarts" Production Agreement, memoranda, notes	1972-1973
43	4	Montreal. Memoranda	1972-1977
43	5	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	1973
43	6	Montreal. Correspondence, memoranda	1974
43	7	Ottawa. Correspondence	1962
43	8	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1964-1965
43	9	Ottawa. CBC/ACTRA Grievance. Correspondence	1965-1967
43	10	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1966
43	11	Ottawa. By-laws, minutes of meetings	1966-1969
43	12	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1967
43	13	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1968
43	14	Ottawa. Correspondence	1969
43	15	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1970-1971
43	16	Ottawa. Minutes	1970-1971
43	17	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1972
43	18	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1973
43	19	Ottawa. Correspondence, memoranda	1974-1975
43	20	Regina. Correspondence, membership list	Dec. 1966
43	21	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1967
43	22	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1967
43	23	Regina. 1812 Committee. By-laws, minutes	1967-1978
43	24	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	1968
43	25	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	1969
43	26	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	1970

		AND RADIO ARTISIS	43
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
44	1	Regina. Minutes	1970
44	2	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	1971
44	3	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	1971-1978
44	4	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	1972
44	5	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	1973
44	6	Regina. Correspondence, memoranda	JanSept. 1974
44	7	Vancouver. Correspondence, reports	1956-1958
44	8	Vancouver. Correspondence	1959-1960
44	9	Vancouver. Correspondence	1961-1962
44	10	Vancouver. Correspondence, agreement, clippings	1963-1965
44	11	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	June 1966
44	12	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1966
44	13	Vancouver. Minutes, by-laws	Dec. 1966-Dec. 1967
44	14	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1967
44	15	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1967
44	16	Vancouver. Grievance Meetings. Minutes, memoranda	1968
44	17	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	JanMay 1968
44	18	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	June-Dec. 1968
44	19	Vancouver. Minutes	1968-1969
44	20	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1969
44	21	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1969
44	22	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	MarApr. 1971
44	23	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1971
44	24	Vancouver. Minutes	1971

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
45	1	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	JanMay 1972
45	2	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	June-Dec. 1972
45	3	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	AprJune 1973
45	4	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1973
45	5	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	1973
45	6	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	JanNov. 1974
45	7	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	JanOct. 1974
45	8	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	1975
45	9	Vancouver. John Keane Case. Correspondence, notes	1975-1977
45	10	Vancouver. Correspondence, memoranda	1976-1979
45	11	Winnipeg. Correspondence	1948-1952
45	12	Winnipeg. Correspondence	1956
45	13	Winnipeg. Correspondence	1957-1958
45	14	Winnipeg. Correspondence	1959-1960
45	15	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	1962-1964
45	16	Winnipeg. Steward reports	1964-1968
45	17	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	1965
45	18	Winnipeg. Grievance correspondence	1965-1969
45	19	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	JanMar. 1966
45	20	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	AprMay 1966
45	21	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	June-Dec. 1966
46	1	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	JanMar 1967
46	2	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	AprMay 1967
46	3	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	June-Sept. 1967

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
46	4	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	OctDec. 1967
46	5	Winnipeg. By-laws, minutes	1967-1968
46	6	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1968
46	7	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1968
46	8	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1969
46	9	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1969
46	10	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	AugDec. 1971
46	11	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	JanMay 1972
46	12	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	June-Dec. 1972
46	13	Winnipeg. "Miniskool" TV Spot. Correspondence, memoranda	1972-1974
46	14	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	JanJune 1973
46	15	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	July-Dec. 1973
46	16	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda. Paul Siren File	June-Dec. 1973
46	17	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	FebJuly 1974
46	18	Winnipeg. Correspondence, memoranda	AugOct. 1974
46	19	Winnipeg. Resolutions	Sept. 1975

45

### **TORONTO BRANCH**

46	20	ACTRA Awards Committee. Correspondence, press release	1972-1973
46	21	ACTRA Awards Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1978-1983
46	22	ACTRA Awards. Memoranda, budget, press release	1980-1981
46	23	ACTRA Newsletter. Correspondence, minutes	1973-1977
46	24	ACTRA Toronto Branch "Bulletin"	1963
46	25	ACTRA Toronto Branch "Newsletter"	1965-1966
46	26	ACTRA Writers (Toronto). Membership list	1978

40		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
46	27	Advertisers. Miscellaneous	1979-1982
47	1	Advertisers. Miscellaneous. Correspondence	1982
47	2	Advertisers. Baker, Lovick. Correspondence	1977-1981
47	3	Advertisers. Ted Bates. Correspondence	1980-1982
47	4	Advertisers. Benton and Bowles. Correspondence	1980-1982
47	5	Advertisers. Blake Brodie. Correspondence	1980-1982
47	6	Advertisers. Leo Burnett. Pillsbury Commercials. Correspondence	1970-1971
47	7	Advertising. Leo Burnett. Correspondence	1979-1982
47	8	Advertisers. Collier Park. Correspondence	1980-1981
47	9	Advertisers. Dancer, Fitzgerald, Sample. Correspondence	1981
47	10	Advertising. Doyle Dane Bernbach. Correspondence	1982
47	11	Advertisers. W.B. Doner and Co. Correspondence	1980-1981
47	12	Advertisers. Foote Cone and Belding. Correspondence	1980-1982
47	13	Advertisers. Foster Advertising. Correspondence	1979-1981
47	14	Advertisers. Jerry Goodis Agency. Correspondence	1981-1982
47	15	Advertisers. Grey Advertising. Correspondence	1979-1981
47	16	Advertisers. Hayhurst Advertising. Correspondence	1981-1982
47	17	Advertisers. Gordon Hill Advertising. Correspondence	1979-1982
47	18	Advertisers. McCann-Erickson. Correspondence	1979-1981
47	19	Advertisers. McKim Advertising. Correspondence	1979-1982
47	20	Advertisers. MacLaren. Correspondence	1979-1982
47	21	Advertisers. Needham, Harper, Steers. Correspondence	1979-1981
47	22	Advertisers. Ogilvy and Mather. Correspondence	1978-1982
47	23	Advertisers. Ronalds-Reynolds. Correspondence	1979-1982
47	24	Advertisers. Scali, McCabe, Sloves. Correspondence	1981-1982

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
47	25	Advertisers. SMW Ltd. Correspondence	1982
47	26	Advertisers. Spitzer, Miller and Bates. Correspondence	1979-1980
47	27	Advertisers. Vickers and Benson. Correspondence	1979-1982
47	28	Advertisers. J. Walter Thompson. Correspondence	1979
47	29	Advertisers. J. Walter Thompson. Correspondence	1979-1982
47	30	Advertisers. Young and Rubicam. Correspondence	1981-1983
47	31	Balay, Walter. Memoranda, correspondence	1979-1981
47	32	Balay, Walter. Memoranda, correspondence	1982
48	1	Baton Broadcasting Ltd. Draft, agreement	May 1970
48	2	Bond Receipts	1981-1982
48	3	British Broadcasting Corporation. "The Mad Trapper" Engagement Form	1972
48	4	By-laws. Drafts	1963-1973
48	5	Canadian Actors Equity Association. Correspondence	1973-1978
48	6	Canadian Actors Equity Association. Correspondence	1981-1982
48	7	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	1968
48	8	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	1971
48	9	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	1972
48	10	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	1973
48	11	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	1974
48	12	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Clippings	1974
48	13	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	JanJuly 1975
48	14	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	AugDec. 1975
48	15	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	1976
48	16	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	MarAug. 1978

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
48	17	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	SeptDec. 1978
48	18	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence	1979
48	19	Canadian Broadcasting Corporation. Correspondence, draft, agreements	1982
48	20	Canadian Radio-Television Telecommunications Commission "Canadian Content". Briefs, clipping, notes	1980
48	21	Canadian Speakers and Writers Bureau. Correspondence, agreements	1972-1975
48	22	"CCAA Newsletter"	1961-1962
48	23	CFCF-TV Ltd. Performer contracts	1972
48	24	CFTO-TV Ltd. Correspondence	1971
48	25	CFTO-TV Ltd. Correspondence	1972
48	26	CFTO-TV Ltd. Correspondence	1973-1975
49	1	CFTO-TV Ltd. Draft, agreements	1979-1980
49	2	CFTO-TV Ltd. Correspondence	1982-1983
49	3	CHCH-TV Ltd, Hamilton. Correspondence	1979-1982
49	4	The Characters Talent Agency. Correspondence	1975-1982
49	5	CITY-TV Toronto. Contract negotiations. Correspondence, notes, draft, agreement	1976-1979
49	6	Command Performance. Press release, notes, memoranda	1981
49	7	Committees. Miscellaneous. Reports, correspondence	n.d., 1978-1983
49	8	Correspondence	1966-1971
49	9	Correspondence	1972
49	10	Correspondence	1972
49	11	Correspondence. Pt. 1	1974
49	12	Correspondence. Pt. 2	1974
49	13	Correspondence. Pt. 1	1975

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	<b>T</b> ,
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
49	14	Correspondence. Pt. 2	1975
49	15	Correspondence. Toronto Branch Council	1975
49	16	Correspondence.	1976
49	17	Correspondence. Toronto Branch Council	1976
49	18	Correspondence. Toronto Branch Council	1976
50	1	Correspondence. Toronto Branch	1977
50	2	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim	1972
50	3	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim	1974
50	4	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 1	1973
50	5	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 2	1973
50	6	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 3	1973
50	7	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim	1975
50	8	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim	1975-1976
50	9	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 1	1976
50	10	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 2	1976
50	11	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 3	1976
50	12	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 1	1977
50	13	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 2	1977
50	14	Correspondence. Keatings, Jim. Pt. 3	1977
50	15	Correspondence, notes, reports. Marrocco, Gino (president)	1976-1981
50	16	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino. Pt. 1	1979
50	17	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino. Pt. 2	1979
51	1	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino. Pt. 3	1979
51	2	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino	1979-1980

50		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
51	3	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino	1980
51	4	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino	1981
51	5	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino	1981
51	6	Correspondence. Marrocco, Gino	1981
51	7	Correspondence. Nobleman, Ben	1971-1974
51	8	Correspondence. Nobleman, Ben (Toronto Branch President)	1975
51	9	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray	1977
51	10	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 1	1978
51	11	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 2	1978
51	12	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 3	1978
52	1	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 1	1979
52	2	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 2	1979
52	3	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 1	1980
52	4	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 2	1980
52	5	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray	1981
52	6	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 1	1982
52	7	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 2	1982
52	8	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 3	1982
52	9	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 4	1982
52	10	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 5	1982
52	11	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 6	1982
53	1	Correspondence. Stringer, Ray. Pt. 7	1982
53	2	Correspondence. Waddell, Steven.	1973-1974
53	3	"Death Bite". Peter Fonda. Correspondence	1981-1982

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
53	4	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, notice	1971-1973
53	5	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, minutes	1971-1975
53	6	Discipline Committee. Larry Halter case. Correspondence, minutes	1973-1974
53	7	Discipline Committee. Appeals. Minutes	1974-1976
53	8	Discipline Committee. Correspondence	1975-1976
53	9	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, minutes	1978-1979
53	10	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, minutes	Mar. 1979
53	11	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, notices	1981
53	12	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, notices	AprJune 1982
53	13	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, notices	June-Dec. 1982
53	14	Discipline Committee. Correspondence, notices	1983
53	15	Eleanor Fulcher Ltd. Talent Agent. Correspondence	1975-1978
53	16	Elections. Toronto Branch Council	1974
53	17	Extras list	1973-1975
53	18	Extras Steering Committee. Correspondence, list	1980-1982
53	19	Finances. Receipts and expenditures	1967-1971
53	20	Financial statements	1978, 1979
53	21	Financial statements, 1972	Dec. 1973
53	22	Franchise Agreements (Interim)	1973-1975
53	23	Franchise Agreement. Correspondence, notes, affidavit	1974-1976
53	24	Franchise Agreement. Correspondence, notes, draft agreement	1976
53	25	Franchise Agreement. Notes, draft agreement	1976
53	26	Gallagher, Gerry. Field representative. Correspondence, memoranda	1980-1982
53	27	GKO Associates. Correspondence	1979-1982

51

541Global Television Network. Correspondence1980-1982

52		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
54	2	Hamilton, Celia. Field representative. Correspondence, memoranda	1980-1982
54	3	Henderson, Elen. Talent Agent. Correspondence, applications	1971-1977
54	4	In-Cast Stewarding Committee. Correspondence, memoranda	1971-1973
54	5	Independent Production. Correspondence	1982
54	6	International Top Models Enterprises. Talent agent. Application	1971-1972
54	7	K.G. Talent. Talent agent application	1972-1981
54	8	Membership. Applications. Correspondence	1974-1978
54	9	Membership meetings. Minutes, notes	1972-1974
54	10	Membership meetings. Minutes, agendas, notes	1975-1976
54	11	Membership meetings. Minutes, notes	1977-1980
54	12	Membership meetings. Minutes of meetings	1981-1982
54	13	National Association of Broadcast Employees and Technicians (NABET). Correspondence	1972
54	14	National Film Board. Correspondence	1972-1978
54	15	Neil, Garry. National Executive Director. Administration. Memoranda	1982
54	16	Niagara Television, "The Weaker Sex". Correspondence	1968-1970
54	17	Officers lists	1976-1982
54	18	Ontario Educational Communications Authority (TV Ontario) Negotiations. Correspondence, draft agreement	1981
55	1	Ontario Educational Communications Authority (TV Ontario). Correspondence	1979-1980
55	2	Ontario Educational Communications Authority (TV Ontario). Negotiations. Correspondence	1981-1982
55	3	Pay TV. Correspondence, reports	1981-1982
55	4	Press Releases (ACTRA)	1977-1978
55	5	Reid-Cowan Productions, "The Little Brown Burro". Correspondence	1977

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
55	6	Resolutions Committee. Notes, draft motions, memoranda	1981
55	7	Screen Actors Guild. Correspondence, contract	1971-1978
55	8	Staff Association of ACTRA. Memoranda, minutes, constitution	1978-1982
55	9	Stunt Performers Council. Correspondence, notes, memoranda	1972-1973
55	10	Talent Agents. Draft agreements, notes	1974-1975
55	11	Talent Agent Franchise. Correspondence, notes, reports	1970-1971
55	12	Talent Agent Franchise. Correspondence	1974-1976
55	13	Television Stations (Miscellaneous). Correspondence	1973-1982
55	14	Television Stations (Miscellaneous). Correspondence	1979-1982
55	15	Toronto Branch Council. Correspondence, circulars	1955, 1966- 1968
55	16	Toronto Branch Council. Correspondence	1970-1972
55	17	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1958-1969
55	18	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1968
55	19	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1969-1972
56	1	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1978
56	2	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1979
56	3	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1980
56	4	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1981
56	5	Toronto Branch Council. Minutes of meetings	1982
56	6	Toronto Branch Council, Membership, and Guild. Minutes and correspondence	1979-1982
56	7	Union des artistes. Correspondence, memoranda	1963, 1970- 1978
56	8	Windsor correspondence (Joe B. Kenny)	1980-1982
56	9	Winnipeg correspondence (Eleanor Park)	1971-1978

54		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
56	10	Winter-Rosen Productions. Correspondence	1972-1973
56	11	Writers Branch Council. Minutes	1977-1978
56	12	Writers Council. Memoranda	1975
56	13	Writers Guild. Correspondence, reports, minutes	1979-1980
56	14	Young, Anne. Field representative. Memoranda	1980-1982
56	15	Zimber, Eda (Stewards Dept.). Memoranda	1980-1982
		OTHER ASSOCIATIONS	
56	16	Actors and Announcers Equity Association of Australia. Correspondence, reports	1962-1969
56	17	Actors and Announcers Equity Association of Australia. Correspondence	1970-1974
56	18	Actors Equity Association (Canada). Correspondence	1955-1960
56	19	Actors Equity Association (Canada). Correspondence	1961-1965
57	1	Actors Equity Association (Canada). Correspondence	1966-1969
57	2	Actors Equity Association (Canada). Correspondence	1970-1971
57	3	Actors Equity Association (Canada). Reports, agreements, minutes, transcript	1956-1971
57	4	Actors Equity Association (Canada). Correspondence	1972-1974
57	5	Actors Equity - Union des artistes - ACTRA Dispute. Draft constitution, minutes, correspondence, newsletters	1963-1965
57	6	Actors Equity / ACTRA. Reciprocal agreement	1970
57	7	Actors Equity Association (USA). Correspondence	1973-1974
57	8	Actors Equity / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee. Agenda, notes, correspondence	1972-1974

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
57	9	Actors Equity Association. Winnipeg International Inn Dispute. Correspondence, notes, clippings	1966-1969
57	10	Actors Fund of Canada	1965-1971
57	11	Actors Fund of Canada. Correspondence	1971-1974
57	12	American Federation of Musicians. Correspondence, report	1958-1970
57	13	American Federation of Musicians. Correspondence	1970-1974
57	14	American Federation of Television and Radio Artists. Correspondence	1956-1964
57	15	American Federation of Television and Radio Artists. Correspondence	1965-1969
57	16	American Federation of Television and Radio Artists. Home box office agreements	1978
57	17	American Federation of Television and Radio Artists. Correspondence	1970-1971
57	18	American Guild of Variety Artists. Correspondence	1954-1965
57	19	Association of Canadian Advertising Agencies (ACA/CAAA). Correspondence, minutes	1954-1966
57	20	Association of Radio and Television Employees of Canada. Correspondence, minutes	1956-1958
57	21	Association of Radio and Television Employees of Canada. Correspondence	1962-1969
57	22	Association of Radio and Television Employees of Canada. Correspondence	1970-1971
57	23	Association of the Scientific, Engineering and Technological Community of Canada. Correspondence, proceedings	1970-1971
58	1	Australian Writers Guild. Correspondence, bulletins, minutes	1966-1967
58	2	Australian Writers Guild. Agreement, meetings, reports	1972-1974
58	3	Australian Writers Guild. Correspondence	1973-1974
58	4	British Actors Equity Association. Agreements, reports	1958-1964
58	5	British Actors Equity Association. Correspondence	1967-1969
58	6	British Actors Equity Association. Correspondence	1955-1963

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
58	7	British Actors Equity Association. Correspondence	1964-1966
58	8	British Actors Equity Association. Correspondence	1970-1971
58	9	British Actors Equity Association. Correspondence	1972-1974
58	10	Canadian Arthritis and Rheumatism Society. Correspondence	1969-1970
58	11	Canadian Association of Broadcasters. Correspondence	1963
58	12	Canadian Association of Broadcasters. Correspondence, speeches, clippings	1980
58	13	Canadian Association of University Teachers. Correspondence	1966-1974
58	14	Canadian Broadcasting League. Correspondence, reports	1965-1967
58	15	Canadian Broadcasting League. Report on Pay Television	1981
58	16	Canadian Civil Liberties Association. Correspondence	1977
58	17	Canadian Conference of the Arts. Correspondence, reports, minutes of meetings	1971
58	18	Canadian Conference of the Arts. Correspondence, reports	1972
58	19	Canadian Conference of the Arts (Direction 1973). Correspondence, reports	1972-1973
58	20	Canadian Conference of the Arts. Statements by the Canadian Government	1977-1979
58	21	Canadian Conference of the Arts. A Strategy for Culture. Draft	1980
58	22	Canadian Copyright Institute. Reports, submissions, draft legislation	1952-1954, 1965-1968
58	23	Canadian Copyright Institute. Correspondence	1965-1969
59	1	Canadian Copyright Institute. Replies to ACTRA letters on copyright	1968
59	2	Canadian Copyright Institute. Reports, submissions, draft legislations	1969
59	3	Canadian Copyright Institute. Correspondence, briefs	1970-1971
59	4	Canadian Council of Performing Arts Unions (Canadian Labour Congress). Correspondence, reports, minutes	1967-1968

#### AND RADIO ARTISTS Vol. File Subject Date Canadian Council of Performing Arts Unions. Correspondence 59 5 1968-1969 59 6 Canadian Council of Performing Arts Unions (Canadian Labour 1970-1972 Congress). Correspondence 59 7 Canadian Film Development Corporation. Correspondence, minutes, 1971-1972 reports 59 Canadian Film Development Corporation. Correspondence, reports 8 1973

#### MG 28, I 217 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

59	9	Canadian Film Development Corporation. Summary of the minutes of a meeting	1976
59	10	Canadian Film Development Corporation. "The CDFC Moves into the 1980's"	1980
59	11	Canadian Labour Congress. Correspondence, minutes of meetings	1955-1964
59	12	Canadian Labour Congress. Correspondence, reports	1966-1969
59	13	Canadian Labour Congress. Correspondence	1971-1973
59	14	Canadian Labour Congress. Reports	1975-1977
59	15	Canadian Music Centre. Newsletters, correspondence	1965
59	16	Canadian National Commission for UNESCO. Correspondence, reports	1968-1969
59	17	Canadian Opera Company	1965-1969
59	18	Canadian Speakers and Writers Service. Correspondence	1965-1971
59	19	Canadian Union of Public Employees. CBC contract information	1976
60	1	Canadian Union of Public Employees. CBC contract information	1976
60	2	Canadian Union of Public Employees. Newsletters, circulars	1972-1974
60	3	Central Committee of the Cultural Workers Union, USSR. Correspondence, reports	1968-1971
60	4	Central Committee of the Cultural Workers Union, USSR. Correspondence	1972-1975
60	5	Conference of Broadcasting and Communications Unions. Correspondence, resolutions, reports	1967-1969

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
60	6	Council of Broadcast Unions (Canadian Labour Congress). Minutes	Jan. 1959
60	7	Council of Broadcast Unions (Canadian Labour Congress). "The Cultural Industries of Canada". Policy papers	1980
60	8	Council of Canadian Film Organizations. Correspondence, brochures, minutes	1965-1967
60	9	Council of Canadian Filmmakers. Correspondence, submissions, notes, newsletters	1973
60	10	Directors Guild of Canada. Constitution and by-laws, agreements, correspondence	1962-1970
60	11	Directors Guild of Canada. Correspondence	1972-1974
60	12	Fédération des auteurs et des artistes du Canada. Correspondence, minutes, reports	1957-1960
60	13	Fédération des auteurs et des artistes du Canada. Correspondence, agreements	1961-1964
60	14	Fédération des auteurs et des artistes du Canada / ACTRA. Reciprocal agreement	1963
60	15	Fédération des auteurs et des artistes du Canada. Correspondance, entente, règles	1965-1966
60	16	Federation of Guilds and Unions in Film and Television. Minutes	1980
60	17	Film Canada Centre	1981
60	18	Homes Owners Association. Correspondence	1967
60	19	International Alliance of Theatrical Stage Employees (IATSE). Correspondence, minutes of meeting, report	1958-1967
60	20	International Council and Conference of English Speaking Performers Unions. Correspondence, meetings	1962-1974
61	1	International Federation of Actors. Constitution, meetings, reports	1952-1956
61	2	International Federation of Actors. 2nd congress, Venice. Reports	25-27 Aug. 1954
61	3	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee. Minutes of meetings	1954-1956

#### Vol. File Subject Date 61 4 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, 1956 reports 61 5 International Federation of Actors. 3rd congress, Brussels. Minutes, 5-7 June 1956 report International Federation of Actors. Conference, reports, meetings 61 6 1957 7 61 International Federation of Actors. 4th congress, Geneva. Minutes, 8-11 Oct. 1958 statutes 8 61 International Federation of Actors. Conference, reports 1958-1960 61 9 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, 1961 reports 61 10 International Federation of Actors. 5th congress, Paris. 6-10 June 1961 Correspondence, minutes, reports 61 11 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, 1962-1963 reports 61 12 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, 1964 reports 61 International Federation of Actors. 6th congress, Mexico City. 19-23 Oct. 1964 13 Correspondence, reports 61 14 International Federation of Actors. Correspondence, reports 1965 62 1 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, 1966 reports 62 2 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, 1967 reports 62 3 International Federation of Actors. 7th congress, Prague. Agenda, 2-8 Oct. 1967 correspondence, programme 62 4 International Federation of Actors. 7th congress, Prague. Reports 2-8 Oct. 1967 62 5 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, 1968 reports 62 1969 6 International Federation of Actors. Conference. Correspondence, reports

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION	
AND RADIO ARTISTS	

MG 28, I 217

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
62	7	International Federation of Actors. 8th congress, Amsterdam. Agenda, correspondence, programs	20-25 Sept. 1970
62	8	International Federation of Actors. 8th congress, Amsterdam. Reports	20-25 Sept. 1970
62	9	International Federation of Actors. "Film Industry Bill"	1970
62	10	International Federation of Actors. Codes of principles and declaration, constitution, reports	1970-1973
62	11	International Federation of Actors. Correspondence, reports. Pt. 1	1970
62	12	International Federation of Actors. Correspondence, reports. Pt. 2	1970
63	1	International Federation of Actors. Correspondence, reports, submissions	1971-1975
63	2	International Federation of Actors. General correspondence	1971-1972
63	3	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee Meetings. Agendas, minutes, reports	1971-1973
63	4	International Federation of Actors. "FIA Bulletin"	1972-1975
63	5	International Federation of Actors. English Speaking Unions. Meetings. Correspondence, reports	1972-1975
63	6	International Federation of Actors. 9th congress, Stockholm. Correspondence, agenda, programme	10-14 Sept. 1973
63	7	International Federation of Actors. 9th congress, Stockholm. Reports, resolutions	10-14 Sept. 1973
63	8	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee Meetings. Correspondence	1973-1974
63	9	International Federation of Actors. English Speaking Unions. Agenda, minutes of meetings, reports	1973-1975
63	10	International Federation of Actors. General correspondence	1973-1975
63	11	International Federation of Actors. Entertainment. General Information, programme, special invitations	1974
63	12	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee meetings. Agenda, reports	1974

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
63	13	International Federation of Actors. Hotel information. Correspondence, brochures, list of delegates	1974
63	14	International Federation of Actors. Translation Service. Correspondence, letter of appointment, publication	1974
64	1	International Federation of Actors. Correspondence, agreements, reports	1974-1975
64	2	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, reports. Pt. 1	1975
64	3	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, reports. Pt. 2	1975
64	4	International Federation of Actors. "FIA Newsletter"	1975
64	5	International Federation of Actors. English Speaking Unions. Meetings. Correspondence, agenda, notes	1976
64	6	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee meeting. Correspondence, agenda, reports	1976
64	7	International Federation of Actors. 10th congress, Vienna. List of participants, program, reports	1976
64	8	International Federation of Actors. 10th congress, Vienna. Correspondence, motions	1976
64	9	International Federation of Actors. Executive Committee meeting. Actors' charter, correspondence, report	1980
64	10	International Federation of Actors. "FIA Newsletter"	1980
64	11	International Film and Television Council. Calendar of Events	1969-1970
64	12	International Labour Organization. "Third memorandum prepared by the I.L.O. Branch concerning the Protection of Performers, Manufacturers of Phonographic Records and Broadcasting Organizations"	1957
64	13	International Theatre Institute. Correspondence, agenda, report of congress	1949-1950
64	14	International Writers Guild. Meetings. Agenda, programs, reports	1964-1965
64	15	International Writers Guild. "Newsletter"	1965

62		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
64	16	International Writers Guild. "Bulletin"	1965-1966
64	17	International Writers Guild. Meetings. Agenda, programs, reports	1966
64	18	International Writers Guild. Conference. Report	1966
64	19	International Writers Guild. Conference. Report (annotated)	1966
65	1	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1964-1965
65	2	International Writers Guild. Correspondence. Pt. 1	1966
65	3	International Writers Guild. Correspondence. Pt. 2	1966
65	4	International Writers Guild. Correspondence. Pt. 3	1966
65	5	International Writers Guild. 1st congress, Los Angeles. Reports	1966
65	6	International Writers Guild. Writers Guild of America. "Newslette	er" 1966
65	7	International Writers Guild. Correspondence. Pt. 1	1967
65	8	International Writers Guild. Correspondence. Pt. 2	1967
65	9	International Writers Guild. Meetings. Agenda, programs, reports. Pt. 1	1967
65	10	International Writers Guild. Meetings. Agenda, programs, reports. Pt. 2	1967
65	11	International Writers Guild. Constitution	1967-1969
65	12	International Writers Guild. Reports	1967-1969
65	13	International Writers Guild. "Cine Technicians Association of Sou India" Journal	th 1968
65	14	International Writers Guild. "Newsletter"	1968
65	15	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1968-1969
65	16	International Writers Guild. 2nd congress, Moscow. Agenda, list of delegates, resolutions	of 1969

International Writers Guild. 2nd congress, Moscow. Discussion points 1969 66 1

## ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA. TELEVISION

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
66	2	International Writers Guild. Meetings. Agenda, minutes, reports	1969-1970
66	3	International Writers Guild. Accounts	1969-1972
66	4	International Writers Guild. Correspondence re accounts, financial statements	1970
66	5	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1970
66	6	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1971
66	7	International Writers Guild. Financial statements	1971
66	8	International Writers Guild. "Radio and Television in Literacy"	1971
66	9	International Writers Guild. Correspondence re accounts	1971-1972
66	10	International Writers Guild. Agenda, minutes, reports	1971-1972
66	11	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1972
66	12	International Writers Guild. Correspondence re accounts, financial statements	1972
66	13	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1972
67	1	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1973
67	2	International Writers Guild. Meetings. Agenda, minutes, reports	1973-1975
67	3	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1974
67	4	International Writers Guild. 3rd congress, Tel Aviv. Agenda, correspondence, reports. Pt. 1	1974
67	5	International Writers Guild. 3rd congress, Tel Aviv. Agenda, correspondence, reports. Pt. 2	1974
67	6	International Writers Guild. Copyright documents	n.d., 1974-1975
67	7	International Writers Guild. Correspondence	1975
67	8	International Writers Guild. Correspondence, reports	1976
67	9	International Writers Guild. 4th congress, Varna. Agenda, correspondence, report	1976
67	10	International Writers Guild. Meetings. Agenda, minutes, reports	1976

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
67	11	International Writers Guild. 5th congress, Helsinki. Agenda, minutes, reports	1979
67	12	Irish Actors Equity Association. Correspondence, reports	1956-1974
67	13	Museum Children's Theatre. Correspondence	1965
67	14	National Association of Broadcast Employees and Technicians. Correspondence, reports	1955-1970
68	1	National Association of Broadcast Employees and Technicians. Collective agreements, reports	1965-1966
68	2	National Association of Broadcast Employees and Technicians. Collective agreements, reports	1968-1972
68	3	National Association of Broadcast Employees and Technicians. Collective bargaining. Correspondence, reports	1972-1973
68	4	National Ballet. Correspondence	1965-1969
68	5	National Council of Broadcast Unions. Correspondence, minutes of meetings, reports	1956-1967
68	6	Neptune Theatre. Correspondence	1963
68	7	Office and Professional Employees International Union. Collective agreements with ACTRA, correspondence, reports	1966-1970
68	8	Office and Professional Employees International Union. Arbitration hearings. Agreements, correspondence	1969-1970
68	9	Office and Professional Employees International Union. Collective agreements, correspondence, reports	1969-1976
68	10	Ontario Federation of Labour. Correspondence, reports	1971-1974
68	11	Ontario Human Rights Commission. Correspondence, news release	1971
68	12	Scandinavian Actors' Council. Correspondence, minutes, reports	1965-1966
68	13	Screen Actors Guild. Correspondence, reports	1955-1966
68	14	Screen Actors Guild. Agreements, reports	n.d., 1955-1967
68	15	Screen Actors Guild. Correspondence	1967-1969

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
69	1	Screen Actors Guild. Correspondence	1970-1974
69	2	Société des artistes québécois. Correspondance	1955-1958
69	3	Société des acteurs dramatiques. Correspondance	1957-1959
69	4	Toronto Mendelssohn Choir. Correspondence	1967
69	5	Toronto Musicians Union. Correspondence	1956-1957
69	6	Toronto Symphony Orchestra Association. Correspondence	1956, 1969
69	7	UNESCO. Canadian Commission for UNESCO. "Draft recommendation of UNESCO concerning the status of the artist"	1980
69	8	Union des artistes de Montréal. Bulletin d'information, liste des membres, rapports	1955-1965, 1970-1971
69	9	Union des artistes de Montréal. Correspondance	1956-1971
69	10	Union des artistes de Montréal. Contrat	1967
69	11	Union des artistes de Montréal. Négociations collectives. Correspondance, ententes	n.d., 1962-1980
69	12	Union des artistes. Convention collective, répertoire	1977, 1979
69	13	Universal Association of National Advertising (UANA Canada). Agreements, clippings, correspondence	1965-1968
69	14	World Intellectual Property Organization. Rome convention. Reports	1961-1976
69	15	Writers Guild of America. Television Film Basic Agreement. Agreement, correspondence, reports	1960-1968
69	16	Writers Guild of America. Theatrical Basic Agreement. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1963-1966
69	17	Writers Guild of America. Correspondence	1965-1970
69	18	Writers Guild of America. Basic Agreements. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1966-1970
69	19	Writers Guild of America. Basic Agreements. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1972-1973
69	20	Writers Guild of America East. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1974-1977

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
70	1	Writers Guild of America. Basic Agreements. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1975-1976
70	2	Writers Guild of America. Basic Agreements. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1977
70	3	Writers Guild of America East. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1972-1973
70	4	Writers Guild of America West. Correspondence	1965-1974
70	5	Writers Guild of America West. "Newsletter"	1968-1969
70	6	Writers Guild of America West. Strike. Bulletins, correspondence, meetings	1973
70	7	Writers Guild of Great Britain. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1962-1969
70	8	Writers Guild of Great Britain. "Newsletter"	1966-1968
70	9	Writers Guild of Great Britain. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1970
70	10	Writers Guild of Great Britain. Agreements, meeting, reports	1971-1972
70	11	Writers Guild of Great Britain. Correspondence	1971-1973
70	12	Writers Union of Canada. Correspondence	1981
70	13	Other Associations. Miscellaneous. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1958-1965
70	14	Other Associations. Miscellaneous. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1966
70	15	Other Associations. Miscellaneous. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1967-1970
70	16	Other Associations. Miscellaneous. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1971-1974, 1980

### **GOVERNMENT FILES**

71	1	Government correspondence	1949-1961
71	2	Canada Labour Relations Board. Acts, correspondence	1954-1969
71	3	Board of Broadcast Governors. Correspondence, briefs	1956-1959

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
71	4	Correspondence: General	1957-1969
71	5	Government correspondence	1959-1974
71	6	Board of Broadcast Governors. Correspondence, clippings	1960-1967
71	7	Board of Broadcast Governors. Notice of hearings	1962-1965
71	8	Royal Commission on Bilingualism and Biculturalism	1963
71	9	A brief to the Committee on Broadcasting (Fowler): by ACTRA	1964
71	10	Fowler report: Response	1964-1965
71	11	Fowler Committee on Broadcasting. Correspondence, reports	1964-1965
71	12	Board of Broadcast Governors. Annual report	1965-1966
71	13	Government correspondence	1965-1969
71	14	Lobby to Ottawa. Notes	1965, 1970
71	15	Memorandum to the Hon. Judy LaMarsh, by ACTRA	Apr. 1966
71	16	Ottawa Lobby by ACTRA. Report	1966
71	17	White Paper on Broadcasting, Hon. Judy LaMarsh	1966
71	18	Memorandum to the Hon. Judy LaMarsh, Secretary of State, from ACTRA	Apr. 1966
71	19	Government of Canada correspondence	1966-1974
71	20	Board of Broadcast Governors. Notice of hearings	1967
72	1	Board of Broadcast Governors. Correspondence	1967-1968
72	2	"Presentation to the Standing Committee on Broadcasting, Films and Assistance of the Arts of the House of Commons"	1967
72	3	Government correspondence. Correspondence with government officials	1970-1971
72	4	Canada Council. Correspondence, reports	1971-1973
72	5	Government correspondence. Federal and provincial	1971-1973

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
72	6	Government correspondence. Dept. of Consumer and Corporate Affairs	1971-1975
72	7	Secretary of State. Policy statements. Correspondence	1972-1973
72	8	Senate. Committee on Transportation and Communications. Reports, correspondence	1972-1973
72	9	Standing Senate Committee on Transport and Communications. Commercial advertising. Briefs, minutes, correspondence	1973
72	10	Ontario Government. Briefs, correspondence	1973, 1977
72	11	Government of Canada. Correspondence	1977
72	12	Copyrights. Non-ACTRA briefs	1979
72	13	Ontario Securities Commission. Public financing of films	1979
72	14	Canada Dept. of Transportation and Communications, "Remarks by Hon. James Snow, Minister of Transportation and Communications: responsible regulation in the 1980's"	1982
72	15	Copyright: An Economic Analysis of a Performer's Right by Steven Globerman and Mitchell P. Rothman (report)	n.d.
72	16	Canadian Radio - Television Commission (CRTC). BBM Bureau of Measurements. Press releases	1960-1969
72	17	CRTC. "Guide for Manufacturers and Advertisers"	1961
72	18	CRTC. BBM Bureau of Measurements. Brochures, reports	1961-1965
72	19	CRTC. Briefs, reports	1965-1969
73	1	CRTC. BBM Bureau of Measurements. Brochures, reports	1966-1967
73	2	CRTC. Cable TV. Briefs, policy papers, reports	1966-1969
73	3	CRTC. Cable TV. Clippings, correspondence	1968-1971
73	4	CRTC. Hearings. Public notices, reports. Pt. 1	1970
73	5	CRTC. Hearings. Public notices, reports. Pt. 2	1970
73	6	CRTC. Hearings. Public notices, reports. Pt. 3	1970
73	7	CRTC. Hearings. Public notices, reports. Pt. 4	1970

68

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
	-		
73	8	CRTC. Briefs, reports	1970-1971
73	9	CRTC. Briefs on cable television	1971
73	10	CRTC. Briefs and reports	1972
73	11	CRTC. AM/FM radio, briefs	1972-1973
73	12	CRTC. General correspondence	1972-1973
74	1	CRTC. CBC Hearings. Reports, submission	1973-1974
74	2	CRTC. Commercials, briefs, reports	1973-1974
74	3	CRTC. Cable TV and Global Network. Briefs	1975
74	4	CRTC. Pay TV. Brief	1976-1977
74	5	CRTC. Reports	1977-1978
74	6	CRTC. CBC. Brief	1978
74	7	CRTC. "CTV licence renewal: Speaker's notes"	1979
74	8	CRTC. CTV. Reports	1979
74	9	CRTC. Hearings. Submission	1980
74	10	CRTC. Pay TV. Briefs	1981
74	11	CRTC. Canadian content. Brief	1981
74	12	CRTC. Speech by James de B. Domville	1981

69

### TALENT AGENTS

74	13	CDHP list of documents	1979
74	14	CDHP 1 to 219. Correspondence	1975-1977
74	15	CDHP 220 to 279	1975-1978
74	16	CDHP 282 to 420. Correspondence, minutes of meetings	1975-1978
74	17	CDHP 430D to 478A. Correspondence	1975-1976

70		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
74	18	CDHP 60, 479 to 574. Correspondence, by-laws, meetings	1976
74	19	CDHP 578A to 646A. Minutes of meetings	1977
74	20	CDHP 670A to 678. Minutes of meetings, reports	1978
75	1	CDHP 770 to 842A. Correspondence	1975-1977
75	2	CDHP 1987A to 2408. Correspondence	1972-1977
75	3	CDHP 2097 to 2434. Correspondence, report	1972-1980
75	4	CDHP 2124 to 2227. Correspondence	1974-1975
75	5	CDHP 2205 to 2413. Correspondence	1972-1977
75	6	CDHP 2283 to 2359. Correspondence	1970-1972
75	7	CDHP 2383 to 2391. Correspondence	1976-1977
75	8	Callboard Artists' Agency. Correspondence	1965-1967
75	9	Canadian Artistic. Correspondence	1968-1969
75	10	Central Casting (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1965-1968
75	11	The Characters. Correspondence	1969-1973
75	12	The Characters. Correspondence	1974-1977
75	13	Columbia Casting. Correspondence, application	1969
75	14	Four Arts Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1969
75	15	Group 7 Agency. Correspondence	1969
75	16	Lodge, Jerry. Correspondence	1964-1969
75	17	Lodge, Jerry. Contracts	1969
75	18	Lodge, Jerry. "The Married Youngs." Correspondence	1969-1970
75	19	Lodge, Jerry. Correspondence	1970-1972
75	20	Lodge, Jerry. "Trouble with Tracy." Correspondence	1970-1972
75	21	Lodge, Jerry. Correspondence	1973-1974
75	22	Lodge, Jerry. Correspondence	1975-1976

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
75	23	Lodge, Jerry. Correspondence	1977-1978
76	1	MacDonald, Blanche. Correspondence	1969
76	2	MacManus, John and Adams of Canada. Remittance statements	1971
76	3	Melandria Inc. Correspondence	1972
76	4	Metropolitan Educational Television Association (META) of Toronto. Contracts	1970-1971
76	5	Milne, Bette Agency. Correspondence, agreement	1966-1969
76	6	Milne, Bette Agency. Correspondence	1970
76	7	Moore, Dilly. Personal management for the performing arts. Correspondence, application	1969
76	8	Niddery, Brian. Cercan Holdings Co. Correspondence	1971
76	9	New Faces. Correspondence	1969-1973
76	10	Nexus Agency. Correspondence	1975
76	11	Norman, Craig and Kummel (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1974
76	12	Ontario Educational Communications Authority. Correspondence	1973-1978
76	13	Petty, Molly Producers Services. Correspondence	1972-1976
76	14	Prendergast. Correspondence, contract	1967-1972
76	15	Prendergast. Correspondence	1973-1978
76	16	Producers Services. Correspondence, agreement	1970
76	17	Ronalds-Reynolds. Correspondence	1970-1971
76	18	Ronalds-Reynolds. Correspondence	1972-1978
76	19	Shelton Model and Talent Agency. Correspondence	1969
76	20	Spitzer, Mills and Bates. Correspondence	1971
76	21	Spitzer, Mills and Bates. Correspondence, reports	1971-1978
76	22	Team One. Correspondence	n.d., 1974
76	23	Thornton, Walter. Correspondence	1969

<u> </u>		ADDIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
76	24	Trainco. Correspondence, contract	1965-1970
76	25	Trainco. Correspondence	1971-1975
76	26	Welsh, Judy. Correspondence	1969-1970
76	27	Welsh, Judy. Correspondence	1972-1977
76	28	Miscellaneous agents. Correspondence	1975-1979
76	29	Disputes. Correspondence	1970-1973
77	1	General correspondence	1957,1964-1967
77	2	General correspondence	1968-1969
77	3	General correspondence	1970-1971
77	4	General correspondence	1972
77	5	General correspondence	1973-1975
77	6	Talent Agents Franchise. Applications, agreements	1965-1967
77	7	Talent Agents Franchise. Correspondence, agreement	1968-1969
77	8	Talent Agents Franchise. Correspondence, agreements	1970-1972
77	9	Talent Agents Franchise. Correspondence, document, agreement	1971-1972
77	10	Talent Agents Franchise. Meetings, questionnaire	1972
77	11	Talent Agents Franchise. Agreements	1974
77	12	Talent Agents Franchise. Correspondence	1974
77	13	Talent Agents Franchise. Agreements. Pt. 1	1975
78	1	Talent Agents Franchise. Agreements. Pt. 2	1975
78	2	Talent Agents Franchise. Correspondence	1975
78	3	Talent Agents Franchise. Negotiations. Correspondence, note, reports	1971
78	4	Talent Agents Franchise. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements, meetings	1974

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	
------	------	--

Subject

Date

74		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
		ENGAGERS: <u>General</u>	
78	5	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations. Reports, schedule of rates	1960-1968
78	6	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports	1964-1965
78	7	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1965-1966
78	8	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Agreements	1965-1968
78	9	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Agreements	1966
78	10	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Correspondence, notes, reports	1966
79	1	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Agreements	1966-1967
79	2	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1966-1967
79	3	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Agenda, minutes	1966-1971
79	4	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1967
79	5	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, reports	1967-1968
79	6	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1968

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
79	7	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1969
79	8	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence and memoranda	1970-1971
79	9	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreements and proposals	1970-1973
79	10	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports. Pt. 1	1971
79	11	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports. Pt. 2	1971
79	12	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports. Pt. 3	1971
80	1	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports. Pt. 4	1971
80	2	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Reports	1971
80	3	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, minutes	1972
80	4	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence	1972
80	5	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Agenda, minutes	1972-1973
80	6	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, reports	1972-1974

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
80	7	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, memoranda	1973
80	8	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. "In the Matter of an Arbitration Between W.B. Doner and Company and the Association of Canadian Television and Radio Artists"	1973
80	9	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, minutes	1973
80	10	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, reports	1973-1974
80	11	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, minutes	1974
80	12	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1974
80	13	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, minutes	1975
80	14	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports	1975-1976
80	15	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Commercial agreement negotiations. Notes and documents	1976
81	1	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1976
81	2	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, minutes	1976

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
81	3	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, minutes	1977
81	4	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. Negotiations and agreements. Correspondence, memoranda	1977-1978
81	5	Association of Canadian Advertisers and Institute of Canadian Advertising. ICA / ACA / ACTRA Joint Standing Committee meetings. Correspondence, agenda, minutes	1978-1981
81	6	Alberta Educational Communications Corporation (ACCESS) and Alberta Association of Artists and Educators (AAAE). Negotiations. Agreements, notes, reports	1973-1979
81	7	ACCESS / AAAE negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports. Pt. 1	1975
81	8	ACCESS / AAAE Negotiations. Correspondence, notes, reports. Pt. 2	1975
81	9	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. General correspondence	1957-1967
81	10	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1966
81	11	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Agreement	1961-1963, 1967
81	12	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements, reports	1967
82	1	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Correspondence, agreements, meetings	1967-1968
82	2	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Agreements	1967-1980
82	3	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Correspondence	1968-1969
82	4	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Correspondence	1970
82	5	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Agreements. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements, reports	1970-1971

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

MG 28, I 217

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
82	6	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Writers' agreement. Negotiations	1971-1973
82	7	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Correspondence, agreements	1972
82	8	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Agreements	1972-1976
82	9	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements, reports. Pt. 1	1973
82	10	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements, reports. Pt. 2	1973-1974
82	11	Association of Motion Picture Producers and Laboratories of Canada. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements, reports. Pt. 3	1973
83	1	Canadian Association of Motion Picture Producers (CAMPP). Correspondence, agreements	1978-1983
83	2	Independent Producers agreement. Performers and writers. Agreements, memoranda	1974-1976
83	3	Independent Producers agreement. Writers negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1976-1877
83	4	Independent Producers agreement. Gino Marrocco. Agreements, correspondence, notes	1976-1980
83	5	Independent Producers agreement. Correspondence	1977-1978
83	6	Independent Producers agreement. Writers negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 1	1978
83	7	Independent Producers agreement. Writers negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 2	1978
83	8	Independent Producers agreement. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1979
83	9	Independent Producers agreement. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 1	1980

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
84	1	Independent Producers agreement. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 2	1980
84	2	Independent Producers agreement. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 3	1980
84	3	Independent Producers agreement. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 4	1980
84	4	Independent Producers agreement. Gino Marrocco. Agreements, correspondence, notes	1980
84	5	Independent Producers agreement. Writers negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1981
84	6	National Film Board of Canada. Rates and conditions	1954
84	7	National Film Board of Canada. General correspondence	1956-1965
84	8	National Film Board of Canada. "Jake and the Kid: Political dynamite" by W.O. Mitchell	1957
84	9	National Film Board of Canada. General correspondence	1966-1969
84	10	National Film Board of Canada. General correspondence	1970-1974
84	11	National Film Board of Canada. Sheila Coonan. Correspondence, meetings	1973-1974
84	12	Ontario Educational Communications Authority (OECA). Correspondence, memoranda	1967-1969
85	1	OECA / Association of Artists and Educators. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence	1970-1971
85	2	OECA. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence	1970-1971
85	3	OECA. Performers and educators agreement. Negotiation notes	1971-1972
85	4	OECA. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, meetings	1972
85	5	OECA / Association of Artists and Educators (AAE). Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt. 1	1972
85	6	OECA / AAE. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt. 2	1972
85	7	OECA. Negotiations. Correspondence	1973

80		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
85	8	OECA / AAE. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence	1973-1975
85	9	OECA / AAE. Agreements	1973-1978
85	10	OECA / AAE. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt. 1	1976
86	1	OECA / AAE. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt .2	1976
86	2	OECA / Ontario Association of Artists and Educators. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence	1976-1981
86	3	OECA / Ontario Association of Artists and Educators. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence	1978

### ENGAGERS: Advertising Agencies

86	4	Ardiel Advertising. Correspondence	1967-1970
86	5	Ardiel Advertising. Correspondence	1971-1977
86	6	Bachman Advertising. Correspondence	1967-1968, 1970
86	7	B & B Marketing Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1972
86	8	Baker BBDO. Correspondence	1967-1970
86	9	Baker, Lovick BBDO Advertising Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1976
86	10	Bowen, Mann and Korenberg. Correspondence	1967-1969
86	11	Constance Brown Ltd. Correspondence	1974-1976
86	12	Leo Burnett Co. of Canada Ltd. Correspondence	1964-1970
86	13	Leo Burnett Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1977
86	14	Caledon Advertising Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1974-1979
86	15	Camp Associates Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1970
86	16	Canadian Speakers' and Writers' Service. Correspondence	1972-1974
86	17	Cockfield, Brown and Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1965-1969

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
86	18	Cockfield, Brown and Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1970-1971
86	19	Cockfield, Brown and Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1972-1978
86	20	Compton Advertising. Correspondence	1966-1969
86	21	Crombie Advertising Co. Correspondence	1968
86	22	Culnane-Fattori Associates Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1972
86	23	Dancer-Fitzgerald-Sample Advertising. Correspondence	1964-1972
86	24	Daniel and Charles, Inc. Correspondence	1969
86	25	W.B. Doner and Company. Correspondence	1968-1976
86	26	Doyle, Dane, Bernbach Canada Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1978
87	1	J.M. Eastman and Associates. Correspondence	1966-1968, 1970
87	2	Bonny Edwards SMET/NCK Inc. Correspondence	1976
87	3	Foote, Cone and Belding Canada Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1977
87	4	Ford Models (Canada) Ltd. National Film Board of Canada	1976-1977
87	5	Foster Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1964-1967
87	6	Foster Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1968-1970
87	7	Foster Advertising Co. Ltd. Correspondence, contracts	1971-1978
87	8	Francis, Williams, Johnson and Payne Ltd. Correspondence	1969
87	9	Gillard, Goudie, Warren and Elvin Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1969
87	10	Goodies, Goldberg, Soren Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1972, 1978
87	11	Grant Advertising. Correspondence	1966-1969
87	12	Grey Advertising. Correspondence	1965-1977
87	13	Kay Griffin Talent. Correspondence	1977
87	14	F.H. Hayhurst Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1969
87	15	F.H. Hayhurst Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1970-1978

82		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
87	16	Gordon Hill Advertising. Correspondence	1969-1973
87	17	Imperial Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1968
87	18	International Business Management Ltd. Correspondence	1972
87	19	International Top Models Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1976
87	20	Kaleidoscope Advertising Ltd. Correspondence, contracts	1971-1972
87	21	Russell T. Kelly Co., Ltd. Correspondence	1965-1967
87	22	Russell T. Kelly Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1977
87	23	Kenyon & Eckhardt Ltd. Advertising. Correspondence	1966-1975
87	24	Kert Advertising. Correspondence, invoices	1973-1977
87	25	James Lovick Advertising. Correspondence	1965-1969
88	1	James Lovick Advertising. Correspondence	1970
88	2	McCall Advertising Agency Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1971
88	3	McCann - Erickson	1966-1974
88	4	McCann - Erickson Advertising. Correspondence, contracts	1975-1978
88	5	McConnell Advertising. Correspondence	1966-1977
88	6	McKim, Benton and Bowles. Correspondence	1963-1968
88	7	McKim, Benton and Bowles. Correspondence	1969-1971
88	8	McKim, Benton and Bowles. Correspondence	1972-1978
88	9	MacLaren Advertising Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1963-1968
88	10	MacLaren Advertising Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1973
88	11	MacLaren Advertising Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1974-1978
89	1	McLaughlin, Mohr Ltd. Correspondence	1976
89	2	Richard K. Manoff Inc. Correspondence	1967
89	3	The Marshalk Co. Inc. Correspondence	1967-1970

82

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

		AND KADIO AKTISIS	•
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
89	4	Muter-Culiner-Frankfurter and Gould Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1969
89	5	Needham, Harper and Steers of Canada Ltd. Correspondence	1965-1970
89	6	Needham, Harper and Steers of Canada Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1979
89	7	Norman, Craig and Kummel (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1967
89	8	Norman, Craig and Kummel. Schedule of TV Commercials	1975-1976
89	9	O'Brien Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1968-1970
89	10	Ogilvy, Benson and Mather (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1965-1970
89	11	Ogilvy and Mather (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence, contracts	1971-1972
89	12	Peterson Productions. Correspondence	1964-1969
89	13	Quartette Productions. Correspondence	1966-1969
89	14	Quest Productions. Correspondence	1967-1969
89	15	Redmond, Marcus and Shure Inc. Correspondence	1969
89	16	Ronalds - Reynolds and Co. Correspondence	1964-1971
89	17	Rose - Magwood Productions. Correspondence	1965-1969
89	18	Albert Jay Rosenthal, Advertising Agency. Correspondence	1967-1970
89	19	Sagittarius Productions Inc. Correspondence	1969
89	20	G.R. Sauviat and Associates. Correspondence	1967
89	21	Sol Shermon Productions. Correspondence	1968-1969
89	22	Skelton Advertising Service Ltd. Correspondence, reports	1967-1968
89	23	Smith-Gent Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1970
89	24	Sound Recording Licences (SRL). Correspondence	1969
89	25	Spitzer, Mills and Bates. Correspondence	1966-1971
89	26	Stanfield, Johnson and Hills Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1969

89 29 Sullivan, Stauffer, Colwell and Bayles, Inc. Correspondence 1966-1969

Stansbury Advertising Ltd. Correspondence

Street and Finney Inc. Correspondence

89

89

27

28

1967-1969

84		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
89	30	Tandy Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1970
89	31	Grant Tandy Ltd. Correspondence	1976-1978
89	32	Tatham, Laird and Kudner Inc. Correspondence	1966-1970
89	33	J. Walter Thompson Co. Ltd. Kraft Food Ltd. Commercial scripts	1968-1969
89	34	J. Walter <u>Thompson</u> Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1971
90	1	J. Walter Thompson Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1972-1978
90	2	Tradewest Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1970
90	3	Vickers and Benson Ltd. Correspondence	1968-1971
90	4	Vickers and Benson Ltd. Correspondence	1964-1970
90	5	Vickers and Benson Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1978
90	6	Williams Model Services Ltd. Correspondence	1972-1974
90	7	Willis Advertising Ltd. Correspondence	1965-1969
90	8	Young and Rubicam Ltd. Correspondence	1964-1970
90	9	Television and Radio Commercials. National agreements	1966-1974
90	10	Television and Radio Commercials. National agreements	1970-1973
90	11	Television and Radio Commercials. National agreements	1974-1976
90	12	Television and Radio Commercials. National agreements	1976-1982
90	13	Correspondence	1965-1968
91	1	Alberta Advertising Agencies Conference. Correspondence, agreements	1967-1968
91	2	Correspondence	1969
91	3	Contracts	1970
91	4	Correspondence, agreements	1971
91	5	Correspondence, agreements	1972-1973

84 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
91	6	Correspondence, agreements	1974-1976
91	7	Advertisers. Late payments. Records	1977
91	8	Advertisers. Registered correspondence	JanJune 1977
91	9	Advertisers. Registered correspondence	July-Dec. 1977
91	10	Correspondence, agreements	1977-1979
91	11	Letters of adherence	1981
91	12	Correspondence, agreements. Pt. 1	1982
92	1	Correspondence, agreements. Pt. 2	1982
92	2	Correspondence, agreements. Pt. 3	1982
92	3	Correspondence	1982

#### **ENGAGERS:** <u>Production Houses</u>

92	4	Ads Films Productions. Correspondence	1968-1970
92	5	Advertet Productions. Correspondence	1965-1970
92	6	Agincourt Productions. Correspondence	1969
92	7	Al Guest Animation. Correspondence	1966-1967
92	8	Allan Wargon Ltd. (W-13). CCAA agreement	1961
92	9	Associated Screen Industries. Agreement	1965
92	10	Atlantic Films and Electronics Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
92	11	Sydney <u>Banks</u> in Television Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1968, 1971
92	12	Bond / Moore Corporation. Correspondence	1969-1970
92	13	Briston Films Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
92	14	B.C. TV Broadcasting System Ltd. Correspondence	1967

86		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
92	15	Brown (Sydney S.). Correspondence	1966-1967
92	16	Canadian National Exhibition. Contracts	1967
92	17	Canamac Pictures Ltd. Correspondence	1962, 1969
92	18	Canawest Film Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1970
92	19	Cangarry Ltd. CCAA agreement	1963
92	20	Cavalier Film Production Ltd. Agreement	1964
92	21	Chris Chapman Ltd.	1969
92	22	Cherry Film Production Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
92	23	Chetwynd Films Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
92	24	Chetwynd Films Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1969
92	25	Cinepix Inc. Correspondence	1969-1970
92	26	Leo Clavin Productions. Correspondence	1968-1969
92	27	Commonwealth Film Productions Ltd. CCAA agreement	1962
92	28	Commonwealth Film Productions Ltd. CCAA agreement	1962
92	29	Bernard Cowan Productions. Correspondence	1966-1968
92	30	Crawley Films Ltd. Contracts	1958-1959
92	31	Crawley Films Ltd. Correspondence	1960-1968
93	1	Crawley Films Ltd. Correspondence	1969
93	2	Crawley Films Ltd. Correspondence	1970
93	3	Creative Sight and Sound Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1970
93	4	Crescendo Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1970
93	5	Crescendo Production Ltd. Contracts	1967
93	6	Dancer, Fitzgerald, Sample Inc. Correspondence	1970
93	7	David Bier Studios. CCAA agreement	1961
93	8	Document Films. Correspondence	1970

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION
AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
93	9	Drege Audio Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1970
93	10	Edgar Pictures Inc. Correspondence	1969-1970
93	11	Educational Design and Development Co. Correspondence	1970
93	12	Emi Jo Enterprises Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1970
93	13	Ferma (Commonwealth) Ltd. (F-17). CCAA agreement	1961
93	14	Fifeshire Motion Pictures Ltd. (F-9). CCAA agreement	1961
93	15	Film Art Corporation Ltd. Correspondence	1968
93	16	Film Craft Productions (F-19). CCAA agreement	1961
93	17	Film Design (F-16). CCAA agreement	1961
93	18	Film House Ltd. Correspondence	1963-1966
93	19	Film House Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1971
93	20	Fletcher Film Productions (F-2). CCAA agreement	1961
93	21	Flint, Frank. CCAA agreement	1961
93	22	Flint, Frank C. Correspondence	1965-1969
93	23	Fortune Films Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1967
93	24	Francis, Williams, Johnson and Payne Ltd. Correspondence	1970
93	25	Gillard, Goudie, Warren and Elvin Ltd. Correspondence	1970
93	26	Glen - Warren Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1971
93	27	Global Communications. Agreements	1973-1979
93	28	Goodis, Golberg, Soren, Ltd. Correspondence	1970-1972
93	29	Halewyn Films Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1970
93	30	Paul Herriot Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1969
93	31	Gordon Hill Advertising. Correspondence	1970
93	32	Impact Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1968-1970
93	33	Independent Television Corporation. Correspondence	1966-1969
93	34	International Productions Ltd. (I-9). CCAA agreement	1961

		ADDIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMIA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
93	35	Ivy League Films. CCAA agreement	1961
93	36	Jack Chisholm Film Productions Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
93	37	Michael Jacot Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1967
93	38	January One Films Ltd. Correspondence	1970-1971
93	39	Jaylor Productions. Correspondence	1969
93	40	Kingsgate Studios Ltd. Correspondence	1958
93	41	Klenman, Davidson Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1958
93	42	Krantz Film Inc. Correspondence	1968-1970
93	43	Krost, Roy. Correspondence	1969
93	44	Ledo Productions. Correspondence	1969
93	45	Leeway Productions. Correspondence	1967-1970
93	46	Legendrama Productions. Correspondence	1965-1970
93	47	Lesser Studio Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1967, 1970
93	48	MacLean, Hunter Ltd. Correspondence	1970-1971
93	49	McLeod (Lewis). Correspondence	1970
93	50	Manitoba Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1970
93	51	Maple Leaf Productions Forever. Correspondence	1967
94	1	Market Productions. Correspondence	1967-1969
94	2	Marshall, Taylor Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1969
94	3	Meridian Films Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
94	4	Meridian Films. Correspondence	1969-1970
94	5	Metropolitan Educational Television Association (META). Correspondence	1965-1970
94	6	Milman Production Enterprises Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1970
94	7	Mirsch Productions Inc. Correspondence	1969

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
94	8	Moral Rearmament. CCAA agreement	1961-1963
94	9	Moreland Latchford Productions. CCAA agreement	1961
94	10	Moreland Latchford Productions. Correspondence	1963-1970
94	11	Moreland Latchford Productions. Contracts	1972-1975
94	12	Moreland Latchford Productions. Contracts	1973
94	13	Moreland Latchford Productions. Correspondence	1974
94	14	Motion Picture Centre Ltd. Correspondence	1958
94	15	Motion Picture Centre Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
94	16	Multilevel Incorporated. Correspondence	1970
94	17	Muros Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1970
94	18	Musica Viva Ltd. Correspondence	1969-1970
94	19	NBE Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1970
94	20	National General Television Productions. Correspondence	1967-1970
94	21	Normandie Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1956-1962, 1967
94	22	North Star Productions. Correspondence	1959, 1965- 1966
94	23	Nova Films Inc. CCAA agreement	1961
94	24	Omega Productions Inc. CCAA agreement	1961
94	25	O-Zali Films Inc. Correspondence	1970
94	26	Ontario Dept. of Trade and Development. Correspondence	1970
94	27	P.M. Theatrical Enterprises Ltd. Correspondence	1970-1971
94	28	Parallel Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1965-1966
94	29	Parry Films Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
94	30	Peterson Productions Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
94	31	Peterson Productions. Contracts, re CCAA agreement	1961
94	32	Phillips, Gutkins and Associates. CCAA agreement	1961

90		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
94	33	Pied Piper Ltd. Films. CCAA sample agreement	1962
94	34	Program Development Systems. Correspondence	1970-1971
94	35	Public Service Productions. Correspondence	1967
94	36	Quest Productions. Correspondence	1970
94	37	RCA Victor Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1966
94	38	Rabko Television Productions Co. Ltd. Correspondence	1968-1970
94	39	Rayan Productions. Correspondence	1967-1968
94	40	Reitman Productions. Correspondence	1970
95	1	Religious Television Associates. Correspondence	1967-1969
95	2	Reuland Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1969
95	3	Robert Crone Pictures. CCAA agreement	1961
95	4	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. Agreements	1961
95	5	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence, contacts	1962-1966
95	6	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. Agreement	1964
95	7	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Moment of Truth". Performers contracts	1964
95	8	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Moment of Truth". Performers contracts. Pt. 1	1965
95	9	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Moment of Truth". Performers contracts. Pt. 2	1965
95	10	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Moment of Truth". Performers contracts. Pt. 3	1965
95	11	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Moment of Truth". Performers contracts. Pt. 4	1965
95	12	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Waltz Disney-Expo '67". Contracts	1965
95	13	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Banking - A Career with a Future". Contracts	1966-1967

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
95	14	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Marilyn Brookes Special". Contracts	1967
95	15	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence, contracts	1967-1968
95	16	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. "Income tax". Contracts	1967-1968
95	17	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1969
95	18	Rose-Magwood Productions (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1970
95	19	Roy Ward Dickson. Agreement	1963-1965
95	20	S.W. Caldwell Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
95	21	Sashmedia. Agreement	1980-1982
95	22	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
95	23	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1962-1966
96	1	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. Memorandum of agreement	1966
96	2	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1967
96	3	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1968-1969
96	4	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1970
96	5	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence	1971-1972
96	6	Sebert Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1970
96	7	Maxwell A. Sendel Film Productions Inc. Agreements, contract	1965
96	8	Shaw Festival Theatre. Correspondence	1968
96	9	Peter Skinner Productions. Correspondence	1968
96	10	Paul Simmons Productions. Correspondence, contract	1965-1968
96	11	Société Radio Canada. Convention collective	1973-1980
96	12	Somerset Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1968-1970
96	13	Spectrum Productions. Correspondence	1967-1968
96	14	Storer Programs Inc. Correspondence	1962-1969

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
96	15	Storer Programs Inc. "Littlest Hobo". Contracts	1964-1965
96	16	Sylvia Train Ltd. (T-16). CCAA agreement	1961
96	17	Syncsound Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1968
96	18	TDF Film Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1971
96	19	Talent and Residuals Inc. Correspondence	1969-1970
96	20	Taylor Television Productions Ltd. CCAA agreement	1962
96	21	Taylor Television Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1962-1969
96	22	Thatcher Film Productions. CCAA agreement	1961
96	23	Tin Can Promotions. Correspondence	1969
96	24	Tobaron Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1969
96	25	Trans Canada Films Ltd. CCAA agreement	1961
96	26	United Press International (U-4). CCAA agreement	1961
96	27	Van de Water Films (V-6). CCAA agreement	1961
96	28	Van de Water Films. Correspondence	1969
96	29	Vidicam Television Ltd. Correspondence	1966-1967
96	30	Vidicam Television Ltd. Contracts	1967
96	31	Visual Education Centre. Correspondence	1968
96	32	Westminster Films Ltd. Correspondence	1964-1968
96	33	Don <u>Wilder</u> Ltd. Correspondence	1967-1970
96	34	World Wright TV Distribution Ltd. Contracts	1968
96	35	York Television Centre Ltd. Correspondence, contracts	1968-1969
96	36	Miscellaneous Production Houses. Correspondence	1968-1969
97	1	Miscellaneous Production Houses. Correspondence	1970
97	2	Miscellaneous Production Houses. Engagement contracts. Pt. 1	1974
97	3	Miscellaneous Production Houses. Engagement contracts. Pt. 2	1974

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	9.
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
97	4	Miscellaneous Production Houses. Engagement contracts. Pt. 3	1974
97	5	Miscellaneous Production Houses. Engagement contracts	1975
97	6	Miscellaneous Production Houses. Engagement contracts	1976-1977
		ENGAGERS: <u>Broadcasters</u>	
97	7	BBC. Correspondence	1972-1978
97	8	CBC, CCAA and ACTRA "Survey of Scripts Used by CBC"	1956-1957
97	9	CBC/CCAA Joint Standing Committee	1956-1962
97	10	CBC. Correspondence	1957-1962
97	11	CBC. Montreal Television Producers and CBC disputes	1958-1959
97	12	CBC. Radio/Television operations. Correspondence	1962
97	13	CBC. Joint CBC/ACTRA Study Committee. Minutes of meeting	1962
97	14	CBC. "Meeting with Alan Chrysler"	1963
97	15	CBC. Strike. Clippings	1963
97	16	CBC. Correspondence	1963-1964
98	1	CBC. Waivers granted. Correspondence	1964-1967
98	2	CBC. Correspondence	1965
98	3	CBC. Work Stoppage. News releases	1965
98	4	CBC. International Service. Centennial Project. RCA Victor	1965-1966
98	5	CBC. Waivers not granted. Correspondence	1965-1970
98	6	CBC. Agreements. Correspondence	1965-1971
98	7	CBC. Correspondence	1966
98	8	CBC. Staff announcers. Correspondence	1966-1967
98	9	CBC. Children's contracts information	1966-1967

<u> </u>		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
98	10	CBC. Radio correspondence	1966-1967
98	11	CBC. Series productions correspondence	1966-1967
98	12	CBC. Wojeck correspondence	1966-1968
98	13	CBC. Quentin Durgens correspondence	1966-1968
98	14	CBC. Writers correspondence	1966-1970
98	15	CBC. Correspondence. Pt. 1	1967
98	16	CBC. Correspondence. Pt. 2	1967
98	17	CBC. David Chapter III. Correspondence	1967
98	18	CBC. Jekyll and Hyde. Correspondence, clippings	1967
98	19	CBC. Penny for a Song. Correspondence	1967
99	1	CBC. Verification requests. Correspondence	1967-1968
99	2	CBC. ACTRA briefs to CBC on the Prairie region	1968
99	3	CBC. Correspondence	1968
99	4	CBC. Man in the Middle. Correspondence, contracts	1968
99	5	CBC. General correspondence	1968-1969
99	6	CBC. Dispute. "Traveler Without Luggage	1968-1969
99	7	CBC. Meetings with other Unions on CBC	1968-1969
99	8	CBC. Waivers Granted. Correspondence	1968-1970
99	9	CBC. General correspondence	1969-1970
99	10	CBC Radio. Correspondence	1970
99	11	CBC. The Magnificent Gift. Correspondence	1970
99	12	CBC. Correspondence	1970-1972
99	13	CBC. Correspondence	1971
99	14	CBC. Montreal CBC. Correspondence	1972-1975
99	15	CBC. Correspondence	1973-1974

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
99	16	CBC. Meetings re budget cuts	1974
99	17	CBC. "Le Montréalais". Correspondence	1974
99	18	CBC. Correspondence	1974-1975
99	19	CBC. Ottawa CBC. Correspondence	1974-1977
100	1	CBC. Saskatchewan CBC. Correspondence	1974-1977
100	2	CBC. Calgary CBC. Correspondence	1975
100	3	CBC. Meeting of the National Committee on CBC Public Affairs and Information Programming	1975
100	4	CBC. Negotiations. Special committee of ACTRA members in the categories of actor, singer, dancer and choreographer	1975
100	5	CBC Vancouver. Correspondence	1975-1976
100	6	CBC. Information and contracts requested from the Branch representatives	1975-1976
100	7	CBC. Maritimes CBC. Correspondence	1975-1977
100	8	CBC. Windsor (CBET). Correspondence	1975-1977
100	9	CBC Winnipeg. Correspondence	1975-1977
100	10	CBC. Toronto CBC. Correspondence	1976-1977
100	11	CBC. Edmonton CBC. Correspondence	1976-1977
100	12	CBC. Correspondence	1976-1979
100	13	CBC. Newfoundland and Labrador CBC. Correspondence	1976-1980
100	14	CBC. Correspondence	1977
100	15	CBC. Saskatchewan Today. Syndication Items	1977-1978
100	16	CBC. Saskatchewan Today. Syndication Items	1978-1979
100	17	CBC. "Setting an objective for broadcasting and the cultural expression of Canada"	1981

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
101	1	CBC. International Service. Agreements, correspondence	1952-1962
101	2	CBC/CCAA. Television writers agreements	1954-1955, 1961, 1963
101	3	CBC/CCAA. Agreements for writers in radio broadcasting	n.d., 1957-1968
101	4	CBC/CCAA. Agreement for performers in sustaining radio	1968
101	5	CBC/CCAA and ACTRA. Agreements for performers in television broadcasting	1958, 1960, 1965
101	6	CBC/CCAA and ACTRA. Agreements for television performers	1960, 1963- 1965
101	7	CBC/CCAA. Motion pictures agreement	1961
101	8	CBC/CCAA. Television writers agreements	1961-1963
101	9	CBC. Negotiations, agreements. Pt. 1	1962-1966
101	10	CBC. Negotiations, agreements. Pt. 2	1962-1966
101	11	CBC. Negotiations, agreements, reports. Pt. 1	1965
101	12	CBC. Negotiations, agreements, reports. Pt. 2	1965
101	13	CBC. Negotiations, agreements, reports. Pt. 3	1965
101	14	CBC. Negotiations, agreements, reports. Pt. 4	1965
102	1	CBC. Writers agreements. Pt. 1	1965
102	2	CBC. Writers agreements. Pt. 2	1965
102	3	CBC. Negotiations. Correspondence re "Strike Situation"	1965-1966
102	4	CBC. Negotiations. Correspondence	1965-1968
102	5	CBC. Radio and television writers. Negotiations, agreements. Pt. 1	1965-1976
102	6	CBC. Radio and television writers. Negotiations, agreements. Pt. 2	1965-1976
102	7	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 1	1966
102	8	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 2	1966
102	9	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 3	1966

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

102 103 103 103	10 1 2	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 4 CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports, correspondence. Pt. 1	1966
103	2	CBC Negatistions Agreements reports correspondence Pt 1	
		CDC. Regulations. Agreements, reports, correspondence. 11. 1	1968
103		CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports, correspondence. Pt. 2	1968
	3	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 3	1968
103	4	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 4	1968
103	5	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 1	1968-1970
103	6	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 2	1968-1970
103	7	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports, correspondence	1969-1970
103	8	CBC. Clause comparison charts. Radio; television and radio writers	1970
103	9	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 1	1970-1971
103	10	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 2	1970-1971
103	11	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 3	1970-1971
104	1	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt. 1	1971
104	2	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt. 2	1971
104	3	CBC. Printed agreements. Writers, film	1971, 1973
104	4	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports, correspondence	1972
104	5	CBC. Negotiations	1972-1973
104	6	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 1	1973
104	7	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, reports. Pt. 2	1973
104	8	CBC. Agreements with individual artists, correspondence	1973
104	9	CBC. Negotiations. Correspondence, reports, printed agreements for radio and television performers	1973
104	10	CBC/Association of Television Producers and Directors (Toronto). Agreement	1973
104	11	CBC/Canadian Wire Service Guild. Agreement	1973
104	12	CBC. Agreements, ratification copies	1973, 1976

98		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMIA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
104	13	CBC. Negotiations	1974-1976
105	1	CBC. Negotiations. Radio performers and writers agreement	1976
105	2	CBC. Negotiations. Television performers and writers agreement	1976
105	3	CBC. Negotiations. Radio writers agreement	1976
105	4	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 1	1976-1977
105	5	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 2	1976-1977
105	6	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 3	1976-1977
105	7	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 4	1976-1977
105	8	CBC. Negotiations. Performers agreement	1976-1977
105	9	CBC. Negotiations. Performers in television broadcasting agreement	1976-1978
105	10	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1977
105	11	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 1	1977-1978
106	1	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 2	1977-1978
106	2	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 3	1977-1978
106	3	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 4	1977-1978
106	4	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 5	1977-1978
106	5	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 6	1977-1978
106	6	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports. Pt. 7	1977-1978
106	7	CBC. Radio performers' agreement. Editing copy	Mar. 1978
106	8	CBC/Association of Television Producers and Directors (Toronto). Agreement	1978
106	9	CBC. Negotiations. Television agreement (Unedited)	1978
106	10	CBC. Negotiations. Radio agreements	1978, 1980
106	11	CBC. Negotiations. Television agreements	1978, 1980

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
107	1	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1980
107	2	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt. 1	1980-1981
107	3	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence. Pt. 2	1980-1981
107	4	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports.Pt. 1	1980-1981
107	5	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports.Pt. 2	1980-1981
107	6	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports.Pt. 3	1980-1981
107	7	CBC. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence, reports	1980-1982
107	8	CBC. Grievance meetings	1955-1957
107	9	CBC. Grievance meetings	1959-1962
107	10	CBC. Grievances. Correspondence	1960-1964
107	11	CBC. Grievances. Local and national. Minutes of meetings	1962-1966
108	1	CBC. Grievances. Correspondence	1965
108	2	CBC. Grievance re F.L. "Curly" Morrison	1965-1967
108	3	CBC. Grievances. Correspondence. National and local. Pt. 1	1966
108	4	CBC. Grievances. Correspondence. National and local. Pt. 2	1966
108	5	CBC. Grievance meetings re "This Hour Has Seven Days". Correspondence	1966
108	6	CBC. Grievances. Meetings, correspondence	1966-1967
108	7	CBC. Grievance re "This Hour Has Seven Days"	1966
108	8	CBC. Grievances. National and local. Minutes of meetings	1966-1967
108	9	CBC. Grievances. Correspondence. National and local. Pt. 1	1967
108	10	CBC. Grievances. Correspondence. National and local. Pt. 2	1967
108	11	CBC. Grievances re "The Day It Is and The Way It Is"	1967-1968
108	12	CBC. Grievances. Correspondence. National and local	1968-1971
108	13	CBC. Grievances. Minutes of meetings, correspondence	1968-1972

100		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
109	1	CBC. Grievances. Minutes of meetings, correspondence	1971-1974
109	2	CBC. Grievance. Meetings re "The Matter of Fact"	1972-1973
109	3	CBC. Grievance. "National Dream". Correspondence	1973-1974
109	4	CBC. Grievance. Minutes of meetings, correspondence	1974
109	5	CBC. Grievance. "Bethune Court Document Script"	1975-1977
109	6	CBC. Grievance. Correspondence	1976-1977
109	7	CBC. Grievance. Meetings, correspondence	1976-1977
109	8	CBC. Grievance. "Nellie McClung". Meeting, correspondence	1976-1977
109	9	CBC. Grievance. "The Great Detective". Minutes of meetings, correspondence	1977
109	10	CBC. Grievances. Miscellaneous. Minutes of meetings, correspondence	1977
109	11	CBC. Grievance. Correspondence	1977-1978
109	12	CBC. Grievance. Meeting agenda	1981
109	13	CBC. Correspondence	1973
109	14	CFCF TV, Montreal. Agreement	1961-1966
109	15	CFCF TV, Montreal. Correspondence	1964-1967
110	1	CFCF TV, Montreal. Correspondence	1968-1969
110	2	CFCF TV, Montreal. Staff negotiations. Correspondence, agreements	1969-1971
110	3	CFCF TV, Montreal. Correspondence	1970-1971
110	4	CFCF TV, Montreal. Correspondence, agreements	1972-1973
110	5	CFCF TV, Montreal. Correspondence, agreements	1966-1968
110	6	CFCN TV. Correspondence	1970
110	7	CFRA. Canada Labour Relations Board. Transcript of proceedings in application for certification	1970

MG 28, 1 217		7 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	101	
Vol.	File	Subject	Date	
110	8	CFRA. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements, clippings	1970-1971	
110	9	CFRA. Conciliation. Correspondence, agreements	1970-1972	
110	10	CFRA. Canada Labour Relations Board. Correspondence re Certification	1970-1974	
110	11	CFRA. Conciliation. Report	1971	
110	12	CFRA. Grievances. Correspondence, reports	1971-1973	
110	13	CFTO TV. "Rumble of Silence" by Sandy Stern	n.d.	
111	1	CFTO TV. General correspondence, agreements	1960-1964	
111	2	CFTO TV. General correspondence, agreements	1965	
111	3	CFTO TV. "Inside the National Ballet of Canada". Steward's report	1965	
111	4	CFTO TV. "Hi Time". Agreement, report	1965-1967	
111	5	CFTO TV. General correspondence, agreements	1966	
111	6	CFTO TV. "Henry V". Agreement, reports	1966	
111	7	CFTO TV. Pilot productions. Reports, schedules	1967	
111	8	CFTO TV. Agreement	1967-1969	
111	9	CFTO TV. General correspondence	JanJuly 1967	
111	10	CFTO TV. General correspondence	AugDec. 1967	
111	11	CFTO TV. General correspondence	1968-1969	
111	12	CFTO TV. "Famous Jury Trials". Reports, top sheets	1968-1971	
111	13	CFTO TV. "Catherine McKinnon Show". Top sheets	1969	
111	14	CFTO TV. "It's Happening". Reports, top sheets	1969	
111	15	CFTO TV. "Pulse". Top sheets	1969	
111	16	CFTO TV. "Perry's Probe". Top sheets	1969-1970	
111	17	CFTO TV. "Both Slides Now". Top sheets	1969-1971	
111	18	CFTO TV. "Escape Route". Top sheets	1969-1971	

102		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
111	19	CFTO TV. "The Ray Stevens Show". Schedules	1970
112	1	CFTO TV. General correspondence	1970-1971
112	2	CFTO TV. "Topic". Top sheets	1970-1971
112	3	CFTO TV. Special problems. Correspondence	1971-1972
112	4	CFTO TV. General correspondence	1972-1973
112	5	CFTO TV. Special problems. Correspondence	1973-1974
112	6	CFTO TV. Correspondence	1976-1978
112	7	CHAN TV. Correspondence	1966-1970
112	8	CHCH TV. Correspondence, agreements	1956, 1964- 1967
112	9	CHCH TV/CCAA. Collective agreement	1960
112	10	CHCH TV. Correspondence, agreements	1968-1969
112	11	CHCH TV. Correspondence, schedules	1970-1978
112	12	CITY TV. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreement	1971-1973
112	13	CITY TV. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreement	1972-1974
112	14	CITY TV. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreement	1975-1978
112	15	CJAY TV. Negotiations. Agreements	1965-1968
112	16	CJAY TV. Negotiations. Correspondence	1968-1973
113	1	CJCH (Halifax). Correspondence	1966-1968
113	2	CJOH TV (Ottawa). Correspondence	1961-1969
113	3	CJON (St-John, NFLD). Correspondence	1966-1968
113	4	CTV. Performers agreement	1961
113	5	CTV. Correspondence	1961-1964
113	6	CTV. Agreements	1964-1968
113	7	CTV. Correspondence	1965-1966

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
113	8	CTV. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence	1966
113	9	CTV. Correspondence	1967
113	10	CTV. "Do You Care" Injunction. Correspondence, Court documents	1967
113	11	CTV. Negotiations. Agreement, correspondence	1967-1968
113	12	CTV Television Network Ltd. Agreement	1967-1982
113	13	CTV. Correspondence	1968-1969
114	1	CTV. Grievances. Correspondence, minutes of meetings	1968-1969
114	2	CTV. "Wayne Newton Show". Program	1971
114	3	CTV. Agreements for writers in radio and television	1971-1973
114	4	CTV. Correspondence	1971-1974
114	5	CTV. Agreement for performers in television broadcasting	1973-1975
114	6	CTV. Negotiations. Agreements	1975
114	7	CTV. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements	1976-1978
114	8	CTV. Negotiations. Correspondence, agreements	1978-1980
114	9	CTV. Agreement for performers in television broadcasting	1980-1982
114	10	ETV. Negotiations.	1965-1968
114	11	ETV. Clippings	1966-1967
114	12	ETV. Schedule of rates, correspondence	1966-1970
114	13	ETV. Calgary. Correspondence	1967
114	14	ETV. Edmonton. Correspondence	1967
114	15	ETV. Performer contracts	1967
114	16	ETV. Winnipeg. Correspondence	1967
114	17	ETV. Negotiations. Correspondence, minutes of meetings, reports	1967-1969
114	18	ETV. British Columbia. Correspondence	1968-1969
114	19	ETV. Negotiations	1968-1970

104		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
114	20	ETV. Negotiations. Agreements	1969-1970
114	21	ETV. Calgary. Correspondence, reports	1970
114	22	ETV. Negotiations	1969-1970
114	23	ETV. Correspondence	1971-1973
114	24	ETV. Correspondence	1972-1973
115	1	Fellowship Television Productions Ltd. Correspondence	1963
115	2	Global TV. Correspondence, meeting	1973-1974
115	3	Global TV. Negotiations. Agreements	1976-1977
115	4	Global TV. Correspondence, agreements	1976-1978
115	5	Global TV. Negotiations. Agreements. Pt. 1	1979
115	6	Global TV. Negotiations. Agreements. Pt. 2	1979
115	7	Global TV. Negotiations. Agreements, correspondence	1980-1983
115	8	Radio-Québec. Agreements	1963-1969

### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

### **ENGAGERS: <u>Production Houses</u>**

115	9	Miscellaneous private production houses. Letters of adherence to national agreements and other correspondence	1956-1966
115	10	Miscellaneous private production houses. Letters of adherence to national agreements and other correspondence	1967-1969
115	11	Miscellaneous private production houses. Correspondence	1970-1978

#### **COMMERCIALS FILES**

115	12	Commercials. Negotiations research	1971
115	13	Commercials. Correspondence re NSF cheques	1973

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
115	14	Commercials. Daily worksheets, correspondence	1973
116	1	Commercials. Correspondence	1974-1976
116	2	Commercials. Correspondence re late payments	1974-1976
116	3	Commercials Dept. Overdue payments	1976-1978
116	4	Commercials. IPS Recording Studios Ltd. Correspondence, memoranda, notes	1977-1979
116	5	Commercials supervisor, Indra Escobar. Correspondence	1977-1979
116	6	Commercials assistant supervisor. Correspondence and other documents	1978-1979
116	7	Commercials. Correspondence	1978-1979
116	8	Commercials. Memoranda to branches	1979-1981
116	9	Commercials supervisor, Indra Escobar. Correspondence	1979-1981
116	10	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "B"	1980
116	11	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "C"	1980
117	1	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "D"	1980
117	2	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "F"	1980
117	3	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "G"	1980
117	4	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "H"	1980
117	5	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "K"	1980
117	6	Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers Letter "M"	1980

Vol.	File		Subject	Date
117	7	Commercials Dept. "O"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
117	8	Commercials Dept. "P"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
117	9	Commercials Dept. "R"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
117	10	Commercials Dept. "S"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
117	11	Commercials Dept. "T"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
117	12	Commercials Dept. "V"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
118	1	Commercials Dept. "W"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
118	2	Commercials Dept. "Y"	Correspondence re payments to performers Letter	1980
118	3	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence re payments to performers. Pt. 1	1980
118	4	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence re payments to performers. Pt. 2	1980
118	5	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letter "B"	1981
118	6	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letter "C"	1981
118	7	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letter "D"	1981
118	8	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letters "E-G"	1981
118	9	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letters "H-J"	1981
118	10	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letters "L-M"	1981
118	11	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letter "Mc"	1981
118	12	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letters "N-P"	1981
118	13	Commercials Dept.	Correspondence. Letter "R"	1981

#### Vol. File Subject Date 119 1981 1 Commercials Dept. Correspondence. Letter "S" 119 2 Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payments to performers. Letter 1981 "T" 119 3 Commercials Dept. Correspondence re payment to performers. Letters 1981 "U-Y" 119 Commercials Dept. Correspondence, dues notices, work permits 1980 4 119 5 Commercials Dept. Late payments to performers. Correspondence, 1980 payment sheets. Pt. 1 119 6 Commercials Dept. Late payments to performers. Correspondence, 1980 late payment sheets. Pt. 2 119 7 Commercials Dept. Late payments to performers. Correspondence, 1980 late payment sheets. Pt. 3 119 8 Commercial assistant supervisor. Correspondence, documents 1980-1981 120 1 Commercials supervisor and staff. Correspondence 1980-1981 120 2 Commercials. Inter office correspondence 1980-1981 120 3 Commercials. Release letters 1980-1981 120 4 Commercials. Miscellaneous. Performers. Correspondence 1981 120 5 Commercials. Miscellaneous. Problems solved 1981 120 6 Commercials supervisor and staff. Correspondence. Pt. 1 1981 120 7 Commercials supervisor and staff. Correspondence. Pt. 2 1981 8 120 Commercials. Correspondence, documents 1981-1982 9 120 Commercials Dept. Unfair engagers. Correspondence, documents 1981-1982 120 10 Commercials supervisor and staff. Correspondence. Pt. 1 1982 120 11 Commercials supervisor and staff. Correspondence. Pt. 2 1982

121	1	Commercials. Correspondence, documents. Pt. 1	1982
121	2	Commercials. Correspondence, documents. Pt. 2	1982

#### MG 28, I 217 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

108		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
121	3	Commercials. Correspondence re late payments. Pt. 1	1982
121	4	Commercials. Correspondence re late payments. Pt. 2	1982
121	5	Commercials. Correspondence, documents	1982-1983

#### **STEWARD FILES**

121	6	North Star Pictures Ltd. "Hudson's Bay". Call sheets, steward's reports	1959
121	7	"Moment of Truth". Agreements, steward's reports	1961
121	8	"Heritage Series". Steward's reports, memoranda	1961-1963

122	1	Double B Production. List of performers	1962
122	2	"The Incredible Journey". Steward's reports, correspondence	1962-1963
122	3	"Littlest Hobo". Steward's reports	1962-1964
122	4	Taylor Television. "Scarlett Hill". Steward's report, agreements	1962-1964
122	5	ASP Productions. "Forest Rangers". Steward's call sheets	1963
122	6	ASP Productions. "Forest Rangers". Steward's reports	1963
122	7	ASP Productions. "Forest Rangers". Steward's call sheets	1964
122	8	ASP Productions. "Forest Rangers". Steward's reports	1964
122	9	"Canada Russia Hockey". Steward's report	1964
122	10	Chetwynd Films Ltd. Steward's report	1964
122	11	"Civic Election". Steward's report	1964
122	12	"Disgrace of John Garrick". Steward's report	1964
122	13	Graphic Consultants. Steward's report	1964
122	14	"It's the Law". Correspondence	1963
122	15	"Littlest Hobo". Steward's reports	1964
122	16	"Moment of Truth". Correspondence, agreements	1964

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
122	17	Normandie Productions Ltd. Stewarding reports	1964
122	18	"Santa Claus Parade". Steward's report	1964
122	19	"Littlest Hobo". Correspondence, rerun sheets	1964-1965
122	20	"Professional Wrestling". Steward's reports	1964-1965
123	1	"Sport Hot Seat". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1964-1965
123	2	"Sport Talkback". Steward's reports	1964-1965
123	3	"Telepoll". Steward's reports	1964-1965
123	4	"This Is My Story". Steward's reports	1964-1965
123	5	"Toronto Today". Steward's reports	1964-1965
123	6	"Abracadabra". Steward's reports	1965
123	7	"After Four". Steward's reports, top sheets	1965
123	8	"Album TV". Steward's reports	1965
123	9	"Answering Service". Steward's reports, top sheets	1965
123	10	ASP Productions. "Forest Rangers". Steward's reports	1965
123	11	ASP Productions. "The Seaway". Steward's reports, call sheets. Pt. 1	1965
123	12	ASP Productions. "The Seaway". Steward's reports, call sheets. Pt. 2	1965
123	13	"Bingo Bowling". Steward's reports, top sheets	1965
123	14	"Canada-Czech Hockey". Steward's report	1965
123	15	"Canadian Boat Show". Steward's report	1965
123	16	CFTO and CTV. Steward's reports, top sheets	Sept. 1965
123	17	CFTO and CTV. Steward's reports, top sheets	SeptOct. 1965
124	1	CFTO and CTV. Steward's reports, top sheets	Sept. Dec. 1965
124	2	CFTO and CTV. Steward's reports, top sheets	SeptDec. 1965
124	3	CFTO and CTV. Steward's reports, top sheets	NovDec. 1965

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
124	4	"Does Mother Know Best". Steward's reports	1965
124	5	"Douglas Fisher". Steward's reports	1965
124	6	"Easter Day Church Service". Steward's report	1965
124	7	"Front Page Challenge". Steward's reports	1965
124	8	"Hi-Time". Steward's reports	1965
124	9	"I Wish You Were Here". Steward's reports	1965
124	10	"James Baird Show". Steward's reports	1965
124	11	"Junior A Hockey". Steward's reports	1965
124	12	"Maria de Nagay". Steward's reports	1965
124	13	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, correspondence	1965
124	14	"Moment of Truth". Steward's reports, production sheets	1965
124	15	Motion Picture Centre for Anglican Church. Steward's report	1965
124	16	"Mr. and Mrs." Steward's reports	1965
124	17	"NHL Hockey". Steward's reports	1965
124	18	"Pierre Berton Show". Steward's reports	1965
124	19	"Playtime with Uncle Bobby". Steward's reports. Pt. 1	1965
124	20	"Playtime with Uncle Bobby". Steward's reports. Pt. 2	1965
125	1	"Romper Room". Steward's reports	1965
125	2	Seaway Films Ltd. Correspondence, agreements	1965
125	3	"Spectrum". Steward's reports	1965
125	4	Steward's files. Internal correspondence	1965
125	5	"Summer Fun". Steward's reports	1965
125	6	"Take a Chance". RWD TV. Notes	1965
125	7	"Toronto Today". Steward's reports	1965
125	8	"Toronto Today". Steward's reports	1965

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

		AND RADIO ARTISIS	1.
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
125	9	"Toronto Summertime". Steward's reports	1965
125	10	"A Go Go '66". CTV. Steward's reports, correspondence, notes	1965-1966
125	11	ASP Productions. "The Seaway". Agreements, correspondence, notes	1965-1966
125	12	ASP Producyions. "The Seaway". Steward's reports	1965-1966
125	13	"Cine-Club Cinema 6". Union top sheets	1965-1966
125	14	"City at Six". Union top sheets	1965-1966
125	15	"Compass". Union top sheets	1965-1966
125	16	"Life and the Land". Union top sheets	1965-1966
125	17	"On the Scene". Union top sheets	1965-1966
125	18	"Razzle Dazzle". Union top sheets	1965-1966
126	1	Stewarding. Correspondence	1965-1966
126	2	"Telescope". Union top sheets	1965-1966
126	3	"This Hour Has 7 Days". Union top sheets	1965-1966
126	4	"This Land of Ours". Union top sheets	1965-1966
126	5	"Toronto File". Union top sheets	1965-1966
126	6	"Twenty/Twenty". Union top sheets	1965-1966
126	7	"Extension". Union top sheets	1965-1967
126	8	"Festival". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1965-1967
126	9	"Heritage". Union top sheets	1965-1967
126	10	"Man Alive". Union top sheets	1965-1967
126	11	"Meta". Union top sheets	1965-1967
126	12	"The Observer". Union top sheets	1965-1967
126	13	"Public Eye - The Other Eye". Union top sheets	1965-1967
126	14	"Quentin Durgens, MP". Steward's report, union top sheets	1965-1967
126	15	"School and Youth". Union top sheets	1965-1967

112		ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
126	16	"Screen Gems". Steward's reports	1965-1967
126	17	Special Programmes. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1965-1967
126	18	TV Drama. Steward's reports	1965-1967
126	19	"Through Eyes of Tomorrow". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1965-1967
126	20	"Vacation Time". Union top sheets	1965-1967
126	21	"Colour Test". Union top sheets	1966
126	22	"CTV" (Education TV). Steward's reports, correspondence	1966
126	23	"Ferment". Union top sheets	1966
126	24	"Generation". Union top sheets	1966
126	25	"Magistrates Court". Agreement	1966
126	26	"Sense of Place". Union top sheets	1966
126	27	Syd Banks. Union top sheets, correspondence	1966
126	28	"The Umbrella". Union top sheets	1966
127	1	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 1	1966
127	2	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 2	1966
127	3	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 3	1966
127	4	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 4	1966
127	5	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 5	1966
127	6	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 6	1966
127	7	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 7	1966
127	8	Miscellaneous programs. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 8	1966
127	9	"After Four". CTV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
127	10	"Answering Service". CFTO. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
127	11	"Brand New Scene". CTV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
127	12	"Bright and Early". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967

#### 112 ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
127	13	CFTO. Correspondence	1966-1967
128	1	CTV steward's fees and third party deductions. Steward's reports, correspondence	1966-1967
128	2	"County Calendar". Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	3	Field representatives. Correspondence	1966-1967
128	4	ASP Productions. "Forest Rangers"	1966-1967
128	5	"Hi-Time". Steward's reports, union top sheets, correspondence	1966-1967
128	6	"In Person". Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	7	"It's Happening". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
128	8	"It's Your Move". Steward's reports, correspondence, union top sheets	1967
128	9	Kraft commercials. Correspondence	1966-1967
128	10	Light Entertainment. Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	11	CFTO Educational. Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	12	"Mr. and Mrs." CFTO Productions	1966-1967
128	13	"Mr. Dressup". Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	14	National broadcasts. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
128	15	"Night Cap". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
128	16	"OHA Junior Hockey". CFTO TV. Steward's reports, union top sheets, correspondence	1966-1967
128	17	"Passport to Adventure". Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	18	"Public Affairs". Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	19	"Reach for the Top". Union top sheets	1966-1967
128	20	"Show of the Week". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
128	21	"Spectrum". Top sheets	1966-1967
128	22	Steward's files. Correspondence	1966-1967
128	23	"Talkback". Steward's reports, correspondence, union top sheets	1966-1967
128	24	"This Land Is People". Steward's report, correspondence	1966-1967

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
129	1	"Tommy Hunter". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1967
129	2	"W5". CTV. Steward's reports, correspondence, union top sheets	1966-1967
129	3	Miscellaneous programs. CTV. Correspondence, union top sheets	1966-1967
129	4	"Friendly Giant". Union top sheets	1966-1968
129	5	Kraft commercials. Steward's reports, correspondence, union top sheets	1966-1968
129	6	Screen Gems (Canada) Ltd. Correspondence, agreements	1966-1968
129	7	"Sports Hot Seat". CFTO, CTV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1966-1968
129	8	"The Archer". Steward's reports, agreements	1967
129	9	"CFL Football - CTV Production". Correspondence re negotiations and payments, steward's reports	1967
129	10	"CTV Expo Soccer". Steward's report, union top sheets	1967
129	11	"Canada 101". CTV Production. Union top sheets	1967
129	12	"The Day It Is". Union top sheet	1967
129	13	"Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde". Steward's reports, shooting schedules, attendance records	1967
129	14	"Expo '67 - This Week". Union top sheets	1967
129	15	"Gardening with Earl Cox". Union top sheets	1967
129	16	"Musical Showcase". CTV. Correspondence	1967
129	17	"The Mystery Maker". Union top sheets	1967
129	18	Rayan Productions Inc. Steward's reports	1967
129	19	Robert Lawrence Productions (Canada) Ltd. Steward's reports	1967
129	20	Roofer's Pitch. Steward's report, agreements	1967
129	21	Special Films. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967

1301Tobaron Productions. Steward's reports, agreements1967

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
130	2	"Toronto Today". Union top sheets	1967
130	3	"Uncle Bobby Show". Union top sheets	1967
130	4	"Wayne and Shuster Hour". Steward's report, union top sheets	1967
130	5	"Why". CFTO Productions. Steward's report, union top sheets	1967
130	6	"Wide World of Sports". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967
130	7	"Wojek". Correspondence, schedules	1967
130	8	"Wojek". Steward's reports. Pt. 1	1967
130	9	"Wojek". Steward's reports. Pt. 2	1967
130	10	"World and Music". CTV. Pre-production information sheets	1967
130	11	"Country Music Hall". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967-1968
130	12	"CTV Public Affairs". Miscellaneous. Correspondence, steward's reports	1967-1968
130	13	"Current Pilots". CFTO, CTV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967-1968
130	14	"Junior A Hockey". CFTO TV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967-1968
130	15	"NHL Hockey". Steward's reports, correspondence, union top sheets	1967-1968
130	16	"Pig'N'Whistle". CFTO TV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967-1968
130	17	Sports Specials. CTV, CFTO. Steward's reports, correspondence, union top sheets	1967-1968
130	18	Special productions. CFTO, CTV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967-1968
130	19	Third party CTV, CFTO. Correspondence, steward's reports	1967-1968
130	20	"Toronto Today". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967-1968
131	1	"Uncle Bobby Show". CFTO Production. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 1	1967-1968
131	2	"Uncle Bobby Show". CFTO Production. Steward's reports, union top sheets. Pt. 2	1967-1968
131	3	"W-5". CTV. Steward's reports, union top sheets	1967-1968

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
131	4	Westminster Films Ltd. Steward's report, contracts	1967-1968
131	5	"National Sports Scene". CFTO Production. Union top sheets	1967-1969
131	6	Stewarding. Correspondence, report	1967-1969
131	7	"CFL Football". CTV. Union top sheets, correspondence	1968
131	8	CFTO TV studio load sheets	1968
131	9	Dupont of Canada. "Mexico Fashion". Correspondence, agreements, notes	1968
131	10	Field representatives. Correspondence	1968
131	11	"It's Happening". Steward's reports, union top sheets	1968
131	12	Steward's reports	1968
131	13	"Talking Point" and "Pulse". Union top sheets	1968
131	14	"Toronto Today". Union top sheets	1968
131	15	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 1	1968-1969
131	16	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 2	1968-1969
132	1	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 3	1968-1969
132	2	"Morning Metro". Union top sheets	1968-1969
132	3	"Sports Hot Seat". CFTO TV. Union top sheets	1968-1969
132	4	Steward's reports. CBC	1968-1969
132	5	Confrontation payments. Correspondence, union top sheets, agreements	1968-1977
132	6	Correspondence	1969
132	7	V.S. Productions Inc. 300 Year Week End. Agreements	1969
132	8	Weekly steward's reports	1969-1970
132	9	Sallie K. Baker. Correspondence	1969-1975
132	10	Walter Balay. Correspondence	1970
132	11	Stewarding. Correspondence	1971

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
132	12	G. Gallagher. Correspondence	1972-1973
132	13	ACTRA Talent information	1973
132	14	Jack Reid. Correspondence	1973-1974
132	15	Jack Reid. Correspondence	1974-1976
132	16	Walter Balay. Correspondence	1975-1978
132	17	Miscellaneous programs. Correspondence, top sheets	1976
132	18	D.J. Hamilton. Correspondence with CBC	1976-1977
132	19	CBC. Correspondence	1976-1977
133	1	Script, "Mandragola - An Original Musical Comedy for Radio," by A.F. Gordon and Doug Riley	1977
133	2	Carroll, Sydney and David L. Carroll. "Say It Ain't So, Joe. The Chicago Black Sox Scandal"	10 Apr. 1978
133	3	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets	1978
133	4	Walter Balay. Correspondence	1978
133	5	Ray Stringer. Chrono files. Correspondence	1978-1979
133	6	Walter Balay. Correspondence	1978-1980
133	7	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets	1979
133	8	Walter Balay. Correspondence	1979
133	9	Ray Stringer. Chrono files. Correspondence	1979-1980
133	10	Ray Stringer. Correspondence	1979-1980
133	11	Ray Stringer. Chrono files. Correspondence	1980
133	12	"Nature of Things With David Suzuki". Union top sheets	1980-1981
133	13	"From Now On". Union top sheets	1980-1982
133	14	"Reach for the Top". Union top sheets	1980-1981
133	15	"Any Body Home". Union top sheets	1981

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
134	1	"The Bob McLean Show". Union top sheets	1981
134	2	"Fifth Estate". Union top sheets	1981
134	3	"Newsfinal". Union top sheets. Pt. 1	1981
134	4	"Newsfinal". Union top sheets. Pt. 2	1981
134	5	"Newshour". Union top sheets	1981
134	6	Ray Stringer. Correspondence. Pt. 1	1981
134	7	Ray Stringer. Correspondence. Pt. 2	1981
134	8	Ray Stringer. Correspondence. Pt. 3	1981
134	9	Ray Stringer. Correspondence. Pt. 4	1981
134	10	"Sports Weekend". Union top sheets	1981
134	11	Walter Balay. Correspondence	1981
134	12	"Nightfall". Radio program. Union top sheets	1981-1982
134	13	"Take 30". Union top sheets	1981
134	14	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 1	1981
135	1	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 2	1981
135	2	"The Barbara McLeod Show". Union top sheets	1981-1982
135	3	"Newshour". Union top sheets	1981-1982
135	4	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets	1981-1982
135	5	Ray Stringer. Pre-production sheets	1981-1983
135	6	"Newsfinal". Union top sheets	1982
135	7	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 1	1982
135	8	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 2	1982
135	9	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 3	1982
135	10	Miscellaneous programs. Union top sheets. Pt. 4	1982
135	11	Ray Stringer. Correspondence. Pt. 1	1982

ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION

135 136	File 12 1 2 3	Subject Ray Stringer. Correspondence. Pt. 2 CLIPPINGS ACTRA brief: Unity Task Force Alchemist of Cecil Street	<b>Date</b> 1982 1977
136	1 2	CLIPPINGS ACTRA brief: Unity Task Force	
	2	ACTRA brief: Unity Task Force	1977
	2	•	1977
10.0		Alchemist of Cecil Street	
136	3		1977
136		Applebaum-Herbert Inquiry on Canadian Culture	1981
136	4	Awards	MarApr. 1978
136	5	Awards	1980
136	6	CBC	1977-1981
136	7	CFDC	1978
136	8	CP Wire	1980
136	9	Canadian content in the arts	1977-1978
136	10	Canadian content regulations	1981
136	11	Canadian Press	1982
136	12	CRTC	1977
136	13	Film Industry	1980
136	14	Films	1977
136	15	Films	1977-1980
136	16	Foreign talent columnists	1977
136	17	Foreign talent: general	1977-1978
136	18	Foreign talent: interviews or articles by ACTRA members	1977
136	19	Foreign talent issue: editorials	1977-1978
136	20	Foreign talent issue: letters	1977-1978
136	21	Goldrush Follies	1977-1978
136	22	Immigration bill	1977-1978

		AND RADIO ARTISTS	MG 28, I 217
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
136	23	МН	1980
136	24	Marketing Magazine	1971
136	25	Mention of ACTRA and ACTRA personalities	1977
136	26	Mention of ACTRA and ACTRA personalities	1978
136	27	Mention of ACTRA awards	AugOct. 1977
136	28	Mention of ACTRA awards	1977
136	29	Mention of ACTRA awards	1978
136	30	Montreal ACTRA awards	1977-1978
136	31	Music Industry	1978
136	32	Pay TV	1977
136	33	Personalities	1970-1974
136	34	Personalities	1975-1976
136	35	Personalities	1977-1978
136	36	René Simard Show	1977-1978
136	37	Richard III	1977-1978
136	38	Royal Commission on Violence in the Communications Industries	1978
136	39	Soviet Cultural Delegations	1977
136	40	Television	1978
136	41	Theatre	1977-1978
136	42	Unions	1977-1978

Early news clippings (CCAA and ACRTA)

#### ALLIANCE OF CANADIAN CINEMA, TELEVISION AND RADIO ARTISTS

MG 28 I 217

n.d., 1952-1954

120